VCR Tapes Listing (Updated September 2020)

Contents

ARTSCAPE	3
ARTSTART	
BIOGRAPHIES	
DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA	
QUESTION BOX	
ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY	
DUBUQUE EVENTS	36
DUBUQUE HISTORY	
DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS	39
GRAND OPERA HOUSE SHOWS (DUPLICATES)	40
ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW	42
ALUMNI	42
ARTS & LECTURE SERIES	44
BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT	44
EDUCATIONAL	45
GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS	46
HEALTH INFORMATION	48
HISTORY	48
HOFFMANN HALL DEMOLITION	49
LORAS ACADEMY	49
LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT	50
LORAS CAMPAIGNS	51
LORAS DIGEST	51
LAST LECTURES	52
LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION	53
LORAS MUSIC	53
LORAS PLAYERS	54
LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT	61
LORAS REPORT:	62

LORAS SYMPOSIUM	65
LORAS SENIOR CLASS VIDEOS	66
MASSES AND ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON	66
MISCELLANEOUS BANQUETS	67
MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES	67
MISC. PRODUCTIONS	69
MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES	69
FIRST FOUNDERS LECTURE SERIES	70
PRESIDENTS	70
PRIEST'S CONVOCATION	71
SPORTS - ALL SPORTS CAMP	71
SPORTS - BASKETBALL	
SPORTS - FOOTBALL	
SPORTS- GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS	74
SPORTS - HOCKEY	75
SPORTS - NATIONAL COLLEGE BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT	75
SPORTS – WRESTLING	78
MISSING VIDEOS	78

ARTSCAPE

AS 1 ARTSCAPE (ARTMAKERS)

ROY HAUGHT

LIZ & RICH ROBERTSON

DENNIS CORSO

JUDITH MAHLBERG

AS 2 ARTSCAPE - ARTMAKERS 2

ARTSCAPE: GARY OLSON

CANDIED APPLE 1985

JASEENA DANCE CARAVAN

WHAT'S MY ART?

AS 3 ARTSCAPE

CAROL WINCENC - FLUTE

DBQ.SYMPHONY GUESTS: CONDUCTOR NICHOLAS PALMER

CAROLYN KALHORN - VIOLIN

GIL BO - A POET

AS 4 ARTSCAPE

MARILYN TAYLOR - POET

JUDITH MAHLBERG - NORWEGIAN SONGS

KEVIN LOCKE - AM. INDIAN FLUTIST

JUDITH MAHLBERG - NORWEGIAN ART

AS 5 ARTSCAPE

LATHA BONNEWELL - FILM MAKER

BILL PAULY - POET

SHELDON BERKOWITZ - CLARINETIST

GWENDOLYN TOTH - HARPSICHORDIST

AS 6 ARTSCAPE

POETS - LENORE HOWARD & CHRIS GARBOW

POETS - RUSS NASH & MIKE GILLIGAN

WHY SHOULD MY CHILD TAKE FOLK ART? PANEL - DOROTHY

ROSSITER, SR. JOAN LINGEN, ODRA EBERHART, LATNA BONNEWELL

STORYTELLER - WANDA REYNOLDS

AS 7 ARTSCAPE (5)

1986 ONE ACT PLAYS

"AFTERTHOUGHTS IN EDEN" S. ASHER

"GLASS" ZACHARY

"WINDOW DRESSING" SCHNESSEL

AS 8 ARTSCAPE (2)

1987 ONE ACT PLAYS

"ZING ZANG" LYNN SNYDER 1ST PRIZE

"THE POETRY AFFAIR" LOUISE THISTLE 2ND PRIZE

"TALK RADIO" DAVID HALL 3RD PRIZE

AS 9 ARTSCAPE - ARTMAKERS 1987

ALDA KAUFMAN

FOUR WATERCOLOR ARTISTS – MARY HARTMAN, FRANCIS FIRZLABB, LYNN WINTERS, MARY KAY BOCKHAUS QUILT GUILD I – LOIS ARNOLD, BONNIE BROWNING, JOAN TULLY

SR. HELEN KERRIGAN

AS 10 ARTSCAPE - ARTMAKERS 1987

QUILT GUILD II – JUDY WAGNER, CAROLINE ALDERMAN, SUE HUNDERSON NEYINS

PHOTOGRAPHY & ART - DALE STEIRMAN

LORNA PLINE - POTTER

VISIT TO OLD JAIL ART GALLERY

AS 11 ARTSCAPE - FALL 1988

HISTORICAL PRESERVATION AWARD WINNERS – MR. & MRS. JOHN NICKOL, MR. & MRS. PAUL MEYER, MR. & MRS. GILBERT

NADERMAN, ED NICHOLSON, MR. & MRS. JIM GROSS

DUBUQUE FEST/VERY SPECIAL ARTS

FOOTLIGHTS: PAT & GLEN GRUTZ

FOOTLIGHTS: RICH HALL

AS 12 ARTSCAPE 1989

SQUARE WHEELERS

FENELON PLACE HOUSE TOUR

GUITARIST - JAVIER CALDERON

DUBUQUE FEST/VERY SPECIAL ARTS - CHILDREN'S ACTIVITIES

AS 13 ARTSCAPE

"AFTER THE WEST WAS WON" PAULA NELSON, AUTHOR

CAROLYN RICHARD - FIBER ARTIST

"HOW COLD IT WAS" - ROGER OSBORNE

INTERVIEW WITH ACTRESS CAROLYN MCCOY BY SUE

LYNCH-HUERTA

AS 14 ARTSCAPE

DBQ. ARTS COUNCIL ARTIST IN RESIDENCE - CHIU-LING-LIN, PIANIST

"POETRY AS DRAMA" GEORGE KIRTZMAN, POET

FOOTLIGHTS: HELEN JOHNSTON INTERVIEWED BY SUE

LYNCH-HUERTA

FOOTLIGHTS: MIKE GILLIGAN INTERVIEWED BY SUE

LYNCH-HUERTA

AS 15 ARTSCAPE (FACETS)

FRANCINE BANWARTH

MARIAN BISSELL

SUE PROCHASKA

AULEEN EBERHARDT

AS 16 ARTSCAPE

FOOTLIGHTS I: CHERI KRASKE, ACTRESS

FOOTLIGHTS II: ANDREA RAFOTH, ACTRESS

FOOTLIGHTS III: LENORE HOWARD, ACTRESS & DOUG DONALD,

DIRECTOR

DOROTHY ROSSITER - PAINTER

AS 17 ARTSCAPE

LENORE HOWARD - ACTRESS

SUE LYNCH-HUERTA - ACTRESS

RON POPENHAGEN - MIME

DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

AS 18 ARTSCAPE

LYSISTRATA - PLAY

MARY ELLEN DOYLE - POET

CAMERA CLUB

ROSE'S RAMBLERS

AS 19 ARTSCAPE

MATTHEW BRADY - PIANIST

NATHAN RUNNING

VIOLINIST SERGIV SCHWARTZ

ZOOMCAM EXPOSE (BACKSTAGE VIDEO)

AS 20 ARTSCAPE

COLOR THEORY WORKSHOP BY SUE GRAVES, FIBER ARTIST

COLOR THEORY WORKSHOP BY SUE GRAVES, FIBER ARTIST

3 ARTISTS: ELOISE JAKSIC, VIRGINIA ABNEY & IRMA GUY PILLSBURY

NORM ZEPESKI'S CHARCOAL PORTRAITS

AS 21 ARTSCAPE

SUE STEININGER, MUSEUM OF ART

JIM RYAN, STORYTELLER, MUSEUM OF ART

AS 22 ARTSCAPE

SUZUKI PLAYERS – VIOLINISTS

NEBEL DANCE & GYMNASTICS STUDIO

LYNN WINTER'S FIGURES, FLOWERS, & FANTASIES

(WATERCOLORS & PASTELS)

ART GEISERT'S "ARK"

AS 23 ARTSCAPE

TRACEY RUSH - COMPOSER

TOASTMASTER CLUB – DIANE HENTGES"A BRIEF LOOK AT A

TOASTMASTER"

GREAT RIVER ADVENTURE

VALORIE WOERDEHOFF - POET

AS 24 ARTSCAPE

"THE FLUTE ISN'T MUTE" DUBUQUE SYMPHONY

RICHARD KRAVCEK - OBOE

CAROL BLITGEN - THEATRE DIRECTION

3 POETS - MARILYN TAYLOR, BILL PAULY & EMIL SCHMIT

AS 25 ARTSCAPE

TONY MELENDEZ - GUITARIST

DORIS HEMBROUGH - PHOTOGRAPHER

ROSE'S RAMBLERS - DANCERS

GEORGE KRITZMAN - POETRY

AS 26 ARTSCAPE

UNIVERSITY AVE. MUSIC STUDIOS – MICKI MARLOF, TRACEY RUSH,

BRENDA KRESS & JENNIE KIES

DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART – GLORIA MELGAARD, RANDALL

LENGLING & FRANK FROST

HISTORICAL ASSN. DIAMOND JOE - ROGER OSBORNE

MUSEUM: RICHARD ROBERTSON

AS 27 ARTSCAPE

SR. DOROTHY HENNESSEY

LATHA BONNEWELL

HELEN MERCER

MARIE UDULUTCH

AS 28 ARTSCAPE 1989

BOB KANN - STORYTELLER

JARO SEBEK - ARTIST

CHRIS BANHOLZER - DRAMA INSTRUCTOR: "MOON FOR THE

MISBEGOTTEN"

BRYANT & SAGEVILLE CHORUSES & FOLKDANCE TROUPE

AS 29 ARTSCAPE

THE ARTS - RUTH NASH

ARTIST - JOHN BISSELL

IMPORTANCE OF THE ARTS - EDIE NORMAN

ART INVOLVEMENT - HELEN JOHNSTON

AS 30 ARTSCAPE

DONNA SMITH - SUPERVISOR

POTTER-DEAN SCHWARZ

HISTORICAL SOCIETY PRESERVATION AWARDS

DANIAL MCKELMAN, CLARINET

AS 31 ARTSCAPE

FACETS - SUE RIEDEL, BARN THEATER

FOOTLIGHTS - SUE RIEDEL

IRENE BLUECHER STEENBURGH

FACETS - CATHERINE DUNN

AS 32 ARTSCAPE

MARKETING THE ARTS PART 1

AS 33 ARTSCAPE

MARKETING THE ARTS PART 2

AS 34 ARTSCAPE

91-92 BIJOM SEASON – DOUG DONALD, ANDREA RAFOTH, PAUL LENORE HOWARD

FINE ARTS PLAYERS - "DON'T JUST SEE A PLAY, SEE A PLAY IN

PROGRESS"

RIVERFEST 1991

ASST. PROF OF MUSIC AT DIVINE WORD COLLEGE - JOHN MOIR

AS 35 ARTSCAPE

HAM HOUSE ICE CREAM SOCIAL

KAY KURT ART EXHIBIT

ART AT FULTON SCHOOL

MISSISSIPPI RIVER REVIVAL

AS 36 ARTSCAPE

SHOWBOAT #1

SHOWBOAT #2

LIBRARY-SUMMER READING - CATE HOWARD; "SUPER SUMMER AT

THE LIBRARY"

SYMOHONY-4TH OF JULY

AS 37 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST 1991

CHILDREN'S EVENTS

LINE MUSIC

ROYAL FAMILY

AMERICAN SONG

AS 38 ARTSCAPE

HISTORICAL AWARD WINNERS - MR. & MRS. GREG CAREU, MR. & MRS.

LOIS LU GRAIN, MR. & MRS. ROGER KURT, DAVID LOCHER & CAROL

BITTER

CHUCK BREGMAN

BIJOM THEATRE SEASON

FESTIVAL OF TREES

AS 39 ARTSCAPE

CARNGIE STOUT LIBRARY ADULT PROGRAMS

SCRC BARD: 11

ARTS COUNCIL GALA

"QUILTED TREASURES" – JOYCE BORGERDING, MAUREEN MCDERMOTT & MARY KORRECT

AS 40 ARTSCAPE

FESTIVAL OF TREES (1)

FESTIVAL OF TREES (2)

FRED MOYER, PIANIST

HISTORICAL SOCIETY AWARD WINNERS – MR. & MRS. GREG SCHEUTZ,

MR. & MRS. TOM WERTZ, MR. & MRS. TOM SCHMEICHEL, DICK DAVISON & MR. & MRS. DOUG SPYRISON

AS 41 ARTSCAPE 1990

TONY MELENDEZ

DUBUQUEFEST KING AND QUEEN - SUE LYCH HUERTE & DENNIS

WILLIAMS

GREATER TUNA

FOOTLIGHTS: SUE BEAU

AS 42 ARTSCAPE

JUDITH MAHLBERGS PRAIRIE SHOW

RENAISSANCE EVENTS

LITERARY EVENTS

UNPRINTED ARTISTS

AS 43 ARTSCAPE

TROLL MAKING-JUDITH MAHLBERG

BROADWAY 1990 MUSIC BOX PLAYERS - PAM MCKINSEY & ERIC

WINSOR

ROGER POWERS-ART TEACHER

ROGER POWERS-ARTIST

AS 44 ARTSCAPE

HAM HOUSE EVENTS

MAKE THE DREAM A REALITY

4 MOUNDS

DINOSAURS

AS 45 ARTSCAPE 1990

GREAT RIVER REVIVAL FESTIVAL

ARTMAKER- DENNY GARCIA

CHINA, USSR, AND MIDDLE EAST

ONE ACT PLAY CONTEST

AS 46 ARTSCAPE

PLAY - "SUBJECT WAS ROSES"; PAUL KNUPP, DICK TREES & ANDREA RAFOTH

MUSICAL - "STEAMBOAT COMIN"; PAUL HEMMER, BOB DURY, GARY OLSEN & DOUG DONALD

"THE WAR PRAYER BY MARK TWAIN" – THE WRITER'S GUILD DINOSAURS

AS 47 ARTSCAPE

BASS BARITONE - JOE CARTER

DUBUQUE HOUSE TOUR – BECKY SPENCE

INDIAN DANCERS

STORY TELLER - SUSAN PAGNUCCI

AS 48 ARTSCAPE

SYMPHONY ARTS TREK

ARTS COUNCIL GALA

6 RMS RIV VU

DUBUQUEFEST HOUSE TOUR

AS 49 ARTSCAPE

ARTS TREK

JOHN MORTRUISON- SCULPTOR

"42ND ST."

SUZUKI STRING PLAYERS – ANN DUCHOW, CAROLINE SCHLUETER, BEV NICHOLAS & BRENNA HEALY

AS 50 ARTSCAPE

JUDITH MAHLBERG'S TROLLS

RIC JONES AND PAM OLD KINSEY

JIM RYAN

RICHARD AND MAUREEN WALLER

AS 51 ARTSCAPE

1992 PRESIDENTIAL CAMPAIGN

COMMUNITY EDUCATION AT NICC

HUMOR IN HEALTH CARE

ONE ROOM SCHOOLS IN THE 30'S

AS 52 ARTSCAPE

FRIENDSHIP FORCE IN RUSSIA

KARLA GOETTEL, SOPRANO

SARA YOUNG

FAMILY WORSHIP CENTER

AS 53 ARTSCAPE

ART ASSN.-LYNN WINTERS

ALTERNATIVES TO A HYSTERECTOMY

CHARLES DICKENS

HEART DISEASE IN WOMEN

AS 54 ARTSCAPE

LIVING HISTORY THEATRE

LAND OF FESTIVALS

ORIENTAL ART ON PAPER

WINDOW ART

AS 55 ARTSCAPE

IRAQ-HISTORICAL BACKGROUND

IRAQ-KUWAIT REGIONAL ISSUES

CIVIL RIGHTS PERSPECTIVES I

CIVIL RIGHTS PERSPECTIVES II

AS 56 ARTSCAPE (MIA OLD #64)

LAUNCHING-DBQ BOATS AND LAUNCHING

DUBUQUE COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY

CALENDER OF EVENTS

CONVERSATION WITH STEAMBOAT BILL

AS 57 ARTSCAPE

225 ART SHOW

SYMPHONY QUARTET

FISH MAGNETS

GRANT WOOD EXIBIT – DR. RANDALL LENGELING & MARTHA LOVEJOY

AS 58 ARTSCAPE

THE ART OF CLOWNING

SINGER - CAROLE GIFFORD

ARTIST - MAUREEN DUELAND

Q FEST HOUSE TOUR

AS 59 ARTSCAPE

Q FEST CHILDREN'S ACTIVITIES

Q FEST STORIES AND SONGS

CAT TRACKERS

KALEIDOSCOPE

AS 60 ARTSCAPE

CARNEGIE-STOUT ART

DBQ FEST '92

MERCY FOLLIES

MERCY LIFELINE

AS 61 ARTSCAPE

FINE ARTS SOCIETY AWARD BANQUET

LENORE HOWARD AND DOUG DONALD

JAN. 27, 1990

AS 62 ARTSCAPE

NARNIA: AN ACTOR'S VIEW

"ORIGINAL REFLECTIONS": L.A. SUESS & MARY MATTESON

DARWIN BALDRIDGE

LUCKY SALINA - FLY BY NIGHT

AS 63 ARTSCAPE

TRI II ORCHESTRA

"CHOIR AND BAND"

"GREEN BOND GOLD BAND"

WAHLERT "HARNEN"

AS 64 ARTSCAPE

MUSEUM OF ART: SNEAK PREVIEW OF FALL CLASSES

FLY BY NIGHT – "EARLY EVENING AT THE RAINBOW BAR & GRILL"

HISTORICAL SOCIETY AWARD WINNERS - RONALD KAHN, MR. & MRS.

CHRISTIAN ANDERSON, SUSAN WILKE, GENE LUND & DR. & MRS. JOHN

WHALEN

JARO SEBEK

AS 65 ARTSCAPE

GOV'T FUNDING OF THE ARTS

SR. MEG WEQE "ONE NUNS JOURNEY"

ART IS FUN

TAKING ARTS TO THE SCHOOLS

AS 66 ARTSCAPE

ARTS COUNCIL EVENTS

YOUTH SYMPHONY

"FIBER & FODDER" - BRUCE HOWDLE

INTERNATIONAL FAIR

AS 67 ARTSCAPE (2 COPIES)

EXPEDITIONARY LEARNING

ART TEACHERS ARE ARTISTS TOO

INTERNATIONAL FAIR

"MUSIC MAN" AT GRAND

AS 68 ARTSCAPE

YOUTH SYMPHONY

ARTISTS IN RESIDENCE – BARITONE GERALD DOLTER

DUBUQUE FEST

ERIC RUSKE DACAR - FRENCH HORN

AS 69 ARTSCAPE

KATHRYN NORMAN - ARTIST

CELLI CELEBRATION

HISTORIC HOUSE PRESERVATION

QUIGLEN GALLERY UPDATE

AS 70 ARTSCAPE

ART AS VISUAL LANGUAGE

"IF" INAUGURATION & FAITH

"IF" PART II

REUNION, A RETROSPECTIVE

AS 71 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST ENTERTAINMENT

VERY SPECIAL ARTS

VISUAL ARTS AT DUBUQUEFEST

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL

AS 72 ARTSCAPE

KEYCARD

MUSIC MAN

UP FOR KIDS

CATCHING THE DREAM EXHIBIT - LOU MEIER & JIM EHLINGER

AS 73 ARTSCAPE

HISTORICAL SOCIETY: AMERICAN GIRL BOOK COLLECTION

JOHN BADGER - PAINTER

"RAGTIME RICHES" (CHUCK BERGMAN) MUSEUM OF ART

"ARTSPIRIT SINGS" EXHIBIT BY JOHN BADGER

AS 74 ARTSCAPE

STORYTIME - READING FAIRY TALES

TERRI WILKER

NORWEGIAN FOLK TALES

WAHLERT STUDENTS

GEORGE HOLLAND

AS 75 ARTSCAPE

BRYANT SCHOOL FOLK DANCERS

PAT ENTRINGER "PIANO RECITAL"

SENIOR HIGH ORCHESTRA ENSEMBLES

SINSINAWA MOUND CHILDREN'S CHOIR

AS 76 ARTSCAPE

DSHS JAZZ ENSEMBLE SESSION

KEYBOARDS PLUS #1

KEYBOARDS PLUS #2

"CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU" - WAHLERT HIGH SCHOOL PLAY

AS 77 ARTSCAPE

SENIOR MADRIGOL SINGERS

SINSINAWA MOUND CHILDREN'S CHOIR & MEN'S CHOIR

CHAD & TERI SIGAFUS - SINGERS

DBQ YOUTH ORCHESTRA

AS 78 ARTSCAPE

JAZZ ENSEMBLE "THE CABOOSE"

BRYANT LINCOLN FOLK DANCERS

JOSEPH - A LOOK BEHIND THE SCENES

SENIOR CHAMBER ORCHESTRA

AS 79 ARTSCAPE

THE BRYANT PLAYERS - 10 YEARS OF PLAY PRODUCTION

ELEMENTARY JAZZ ENSEMBLE "THE CABOOSE"

NEBEL DANCE STUDIO PART 1

NEBEL DANCE STUDIO PART 2

AS 80 ARTSCAPE

PHOTOGRAPHER - JIM SHAFFER

FRIDGE FISH

DINOSAURS

KALIMBA

AS 81 ARTSCAPE

ARTRAGEOUS CLOTHES

DBQ ART 3 COUNCIL

NICC ORAL INTERPRETER

CZECH X-MASS

AS 82 ARTSCAPE

PEOPLE IN NEED

GOSPEL CHOIR

JUDITH SIMUNDSON - SINGER

CABLE CAR COOKOFF

AS 83 ARTSCAPE

LIVE POETS SOCIETY

NATIVE AMERICANS

JUDITH SIMUNDSON--TROLLS

KACHINA MAKING

AS 84 ARTSCAPE

MUSEUM EVENTS

MIDDDLE EAST DANCE

BEND IN THE RIVER WORKSHOPS

POETRY ANTHOLOGY - CHRIS GRABOW & ED DECKERT

AS 85 ARTSCAPE

ART MUSEUM CLASSES

BEND IN THE RIVER

MARDI GRAS

FIBERWORKS

AS 86 ARTSCAPE

THROUGH A CHILD'S EYE

ARTS COUNCIL

FESTIVAL OF TREES

SCHOOL BOARD CANDIDATES

AS 87 ARTSCAPE

MUSEUMS--BIRDHOUSES

BEND IN THE RIVER

HISTORIC HOUSE TOUR

AS 88 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST ART FAIR

DUBUQUEFEST CELEBRATES THE ARTS

JOHN BADGER - PAINTER

MAIN ST. LTD

AS 89 ARTSCAPE

NEIGHBORHOODS

ABORETUM CONCERTS

MORE NORWEGIAN STORIES & SONGS

WRITERS READING III

AS 90 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FESTIVAL

TOURISM: AN ECONOMIC BOOM

VERY SPECIAL ARTS

WRITERS READ IV - CYNTHIA CHICODA

AS 91 ARTSCAPE (2 COPIES)

DUBUQUEFEST '95

DUBUQUEFEST THEN & NOW

SATCHEL OF READINGS

SATCHEL OF READINGS II

AS 92 ARTSCAPE

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE: TODD PALMER

WRITERS GUILD: WRITERS READ II – WENDY O'LEARY, RUSS NASH &

ROBERT FUERSTE

AN ARTS LEGACY – DOTTYE BREGMAN & SUE FLOGEL

WRITERS READ III - RUSS NASH & JANET SMITH DANIEL

AS 93 ARTSCAPE

WRITERS READ 5 – JANET SMITH DANIEL

WRITERS READ 6 – JANET SMITH DANIEL

WRITERS READ 7 – JANET SMITH DANIEL

WRITERS READ 8 – EMIL SCHMIDT

AS 94 ARTSCAPE

SOCIETY OF THE DIVINE WORD CENTENARY

KALEIDOSCOPE

INTERNATIONAL FAIR

VERY SPECIAL ARTS FEST

AS 95 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST ART FAIR

DUBUQUEFEST CELEBRATES THE ARTS

JOHN BADGER - PAINTER

MAIN ST. LTD

AS 96 ARTSCAPE

JOHN BADGER - PAINTER

EXHIBIT POETIC MEMORIES 1 & 2

GARL CHAVENELLE METAL SCULPTURE

WENDY S. ROLFE PAINTING ASHANTS COLLECTION

AS 97 ARTSCAPE

GOVERNMENT FUNDING OF THE ARTS

SENIOR MEG WEGS

ART IS FUN

TAKING OUT TO SCHOOL

AS 98 ARTSCAPE

NORBERT LEINEN-PAINTER 12-4-95

CORY DAVID-SCULPTOR 12-4-95

HARBORPLACE MALL 12-18-95

DISCOVERY CENTER 12-18-95

AS 99 ARTSCAPE

FARMER'S MARKET 4-29-96

KIDS CAN WRITE TOO: PENNY CLARK & REBECCA CHRISTIAN 4-29-96

SALLY PRISKE-PHOTOGRAPHER 5-6-96

SINGER - PAT TERRY 5-6-96

AS 100 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARBORETUM 5-20-96

TOUR OF THE RICHARD HOUSE 5-20-96

FACES OF GALENA: ARTIST AL MILLER 6-3-96

DUBUQUE COUNTY HISTORICAL SOCIETY 6-17-96

AS 101 ARTSCAPE

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART 6-17-96

GALENA FILM FEST 7-1-96

DOUG KOCHNEFF FOLK SCULPTOR 7-1-96

WRITER'S READ - MARK "RED" BURDS 167-15-96

AS 102 ARTSCAPE

WRITER'S READ 17 WITHMARY KOOS 7-15-96

WRITER'S READ 18 WITH KEVIN KOCH 7-29-96

WRITER'S READ 19 WITH KEVIN KOCH 7-29-96

ARTIST - JAN WILLIS 8-5-96

AS 103 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART 8-5-96

WRITER'S READ 20 - ROBERT BYRNE 8-19-96

COLORFIELD PAINTER – EDNA HEILBRON 9-16-96

IMAGINATION OF THE SEARACH FOR VOICE 9-16-96

AS 104 ARTSCAPE

ART OF POLITICS 10-7-96

FUEL PRICES IN DUBUQUE 10-7-96

MANDOLIN INN 10-21-96

DR. ARCHIE LIEBERMAN 11-4-96

AS 105 ARTSCAPE

PLAYING WITH WORDS 11-4-96

RAP IN THE COMMUNITY 11-18-96

A FOOT IN TWO HANDS 11-18-96

ABSTRACT EXPRESSIONIST - JOHN BADGER 12-2-96

AS 106 ARTSCAPE

POETS SR. MCDONALD AND RUTH NASH 12-2-96

MARGARET BURR DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART 12-2-96

MAIN STREET PLAYERS – CAROLE SULLIVAN & JAN LAVACEK 1-6-97

PIETA THEME 1-6-97

AS 107 ARTSCAPE

ST. JOHN'S EPISCOPAL 1-20-97

KALIEDOSCOPE ON THE MALL 1-20-97

MORE THAN WORDS CAN SAY WITH PAUL TERRY 2-3-97

ART ON THE MIND 2-3-97

AS 108 ARTSCAPE

POETRY IN THE MAKING 2-17-97

RED PONY PUPPET 2-17-97

LANDSCAPES AND FIGURAL SOCIAL COMMENT 3-13-97

ARTSTART SOUTH PACIFIC 3-3-97

AS 109 ARTSCAPE

AN ARTIST IN SCHOOL 3-17-97

THE RED PONY MARCHES ON 3-17-97

OPERATION FACELIFT 3-31-97

"WORKING" – BILL HESSE, PATRICIA MARROQUIN, DOUG HEIL &

ANDREA COATES

AS 110 ARTSCAPE

WHAT IS PUWO? 4-7-97

PAINTER, SCULPTOR, WRITER 4-7-97

GALENA JO DAVIES HISTORY 4-21-97

DUBUOUE FEST AT ICE HARBOR 4-21-97

AS 111 ARTSCAPE

OLD HOUSE TOUR 5-5-97

LOON 5-5-97

MAIN STREET PLAYERS-EMILY PAINTER 6-2-97

JUDE PANSINI-SYMBOLIC EXPRESSION 6-2-97

AS 112 ARTSCAPE

A WOMAN SPEAKS 6-16-97

26TH ANNUNAL GALENA ARTS FESTIVAL 7-7-97

PIECES OF TIME 7-7-97

SINGERS: LISA AND BRIAN 7-21-97

AS 113 ARTSCAPE

WISCONSIN SHAKESPEARE FESTIVAL 7-21-97

WATERCOLORIST FROM HANOVER 8-4-97

THE GENERAL'S LADY 8-18-97

"WORKING" 8-18-97

AS 114 ARTSCAPE

THE LURE OF TROLLS AT CHRISTMAS 12-1-97

DUBUQUE SENIOR MADRIGAL SINGERS 12-1-97

DEB STEVENS-CABOOSE 12-15-97

PAINTER - KEITH ACHEPOHL 12-15-97

AS 115 ARTSCAPE

"ROCO BUDA" ARTS CENTER 2-16-98

JOHN ANDERSON-BRICKER 2-16-98

MUSIC IN DUBUQUE 3-2-98

MOTHERHOOD 3-2-98

AS 116 ARTSCAPE

COTTON PATCH GOSPEL – DEB HYLAND, BRIAN SCHOENROCK, RALPH

KIUSEMAN & LEE ADAMS 3-16-98

PRINTMAKER – GAIL CHAVENELLE 4-6-98

MISSISSIPPI RIVER MUSEUM 4-6-98

AS 117 ARTSCAPE

THE OLD HOUSE TOUR 4-20-98

FINGERS (THE BAND) 4-20-98

DUBUQUE WRITERS GUILD 5-4-98

DUBUQUE FEST VERY SPECIAL ARTS 5-4-98

AS 118 ARTSCAPE

CENTRAL HIGH ART - SHIRLEY DEPPE, SARAH ZENNER & CAREY

PREGLER 5-18-98

CENTRAL HIGH SCULPTURE - JOHN ANDERSON-BRICKER, TRACEY

DONATH & JASON MUELLER 5-18-98

GALENA PAINTER – LEVON JACKMAN 6-1-98

AS 119 ARTSCAPE

HERE'S TO DUBUQUE 6-15-98

PAUL HEMMER 6-15-98

JELLY THE CLOWN 7-6-98

AS 120 ARTSCAPE

LISA HAMMER "GUERRILA IN A MAILBOX" 7-20-98

ROCKY ROCKHOLD 7-20-98

WISE WOMEN – ELEANOR MAKRIS & LYNN KOONS 8-3-948

ON TWO WHEELS – JULES E. HANSEL 8-3-98

AS 121 ARTSCAPE

MIRIAM HOFFMAN 8-17-98

RIDGE GARDENS 8-17-98

LITTLE EGYPT 9-21-948

PALETTE AND CHISEL GALLERY 9-21-98

AS 122 ARTSCAPE

ARTIST & SINGER - MIRIAM HOFFMAN 8-17-98

RIDGE GARDENS 8-17-98

LITTLE EGYPT 9-21-948

PALETTE AND CHISEL GALLERY 9-21-98

AS 123 ARTSCAPE

GALENA GATEWAY PARK 11-2-98

IOWA STUDENT COMPSERS - TRACEY RUSH, DAVID SINSKY, SARAH

LEPP, DESTINY JOY WOODS & JUSTINE ROSELIEP 11-2-98

TALES OF ENCHANTMENT WITH JUDITH SIMUNDSON 11-16-98

ASHANTI MASK COLLECTION 11-16-98

AS 124 ARTSCAPE

ARTIST - ORDA EBERHARDT 12-7-98

FINE ART 12-7-98

BRAIN HUGHES "LORAS ART & LECTURE SERIES" 12-21-98

PAINTER - JARO SEBEK 12-21-98

AS 125 ARTSCAPE

CYNTHIA NELMS-BYRNE - ARTIST 2-1-99

DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA 2-1-99

SENIOR HIGH JAZZ BAND 2-15-99

DUBUQUE PUBLIC LIBRARY 2-15-99

AS 126 ARTSCAPE

EXPEDITIONARY LEARNING 3/1/99

CABOOSE WITH DEB STEPHENS 3/1/99

DUBUQUEFEST 3/15/99

OLD HOUSE TOUR 3/15/99

AS 127 ARTSCAPE

WORLD DRUMMING 4/5/99

TRI-STATE ARTISTS 4/5/99

DUBUQUEFEST MUSIC 4/19/99

DUBUQUE WRITERS' GUILD 4/19/99

AS 128 ARTSCAPE

CLARKE COLLEGE CHAMBER ENSEMBLE 5/3/99

DUBUQUEFEST 5/3/99

BREAKING THROUGH WITH JULIEN 5/17/99

DUBUQUE POETRY ANTHOLOGY 5/17/99

AS 129 ARTSCAPE

PORTRAITS OF DUBUQUE

RUTH SUCKOW STORY

CHARLES DICKENS

JIM RYAN, STORY-TELLER

AS 130 ARTSCAPE

EPEDITIONARY LEARNING 3/1/99

CABOOSE WITH DEB STEPHENS 3/1/99

DUBUQUEFEST 3/15/99

OLD HOUSE TOUR 3/15/99

AS 131 ARTSCAPE

WORLD DRUMMING 4/5/99

TRI-STATE ARTISTS WITH MARIE-LUISE MIESING 4/5/99

DUBUOUEFEST MUSIC 4/19/99

DUBUQUE WRITERS' GUILD 4/19/99

AS 132 ARTSCAPE

CLARKE COLLEGE CHAMBER ENSEMBLE 5/3/99

DUBUOUEFEST 5/3/99

BREAKING THROUGH WITH JULIEN 5/17/99

DUBUQUE POETRY ANTHOLOGY 5/17/99

AS 133 ARTSCAPE

FUTURE OF TOWN CLOCK PLAZA 9/18/2000

GUESTS: DAN LOBIANCO DIRECTOR MAIN ST. LTD 9/18/2000

HOST: LOU HERNANDEZ 9/18/2000

AS 134 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE WRITERS GUILD

DUBUQUEFEST VERY SPECIAL ARTS MISSISSIPPI MILLENNIUM, MAY 14, 15, 16 1999 P.1&2

AS135 ARTSCAPE

MUSIC, POETRY AND PSYCHIATRY WITH DR. PETER SZEIBEL 8/16/99 JULIEN'S JOURNAL 8/16/99

POETRY AND PSYCHIATRY PART II WITH DR. PETER SZEIBEL 9/1/99 BEYOND RUNNING 9/1/99

AS 136 ARTSCAPE

OF POOL AND MANY THINGS

TECHNOLOGY AND FUTURE LIBRARY

LOU HERNANDEZ

AS 137 ARTSCAPE

1999 ELISAH DARLING ARTS AWARD BANQUET HONORING BOB WOODWARD

AS138 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE SYMPONY ORCHESTRA **HOST**: LOU HERNANDEZ **GUEST**: PENNY ROEDER

AS139 ARTSCAPE

SHOW 1.MISSISSIPPI MUD POTTERY STUDIOS. **GUEST** KEN BICHELL, SHOW 2.DUBUQUE MAIN STREET LTD.**GUEST**: DAN LOBIANCO

AS 140 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL, ARTISTIN RESIDENCE: **GUESTS**: FRIEDA LEE JAZZ SINGER 11/1/99

UPPER MAIN STREET JAZZ BAND: GUESTS: RIC JONES

AS 141 ARTSCAPE

POETRY MARKS THE SEASON 7/6/99

AMBER TONES 7/6/99

ERNEST HEMINGWAY 12000TH ANN. 8/2/99

ERNEST HEMINGWAY PART 2 8/2/99

AS 142 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE AREA WRITERS GUILD GALLERY 220000, **GUESTS** S: ED DECKERT, RUSS NAST, GIL BOULTINGHOUSE

AS 143 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FINE ARTS LAYERS "SOLDIERS HEART", **GUEST**: DIRECTOR JENNIFER MAKI

AS 144 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FINE ARTS PLAYERS "FLY IN A CIRCLE", **GUEST**: MOLLY HEURTA HOEFFHIN

ART FOR CHILDREN

AS 145 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST VERY SPECIAL ARTS MILLENNIUM 220000 FESTIVAL DIRECTOR: MIKE IRONSIDE, PART 1&2 5/20/2000

AS 146 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST 220000: GUEST: MIKE IRONSIDE 5/20/2000

DUBUQUE AREA WRITERS GUILD GALLERY 220000 POETRY

ANTHOLOGY: GUESTS: ED DECKERT, RUSS NASH, GIL BOULTINGHOUSE

AS 147 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST 2000 GUEST: MIKE IRONSIDE 5/20/2000

DUBUQUE WRITERS GUILD GALLERY 220000 POETRY ANTHOLOGY:

GUESTS: ED DECKERS, RUSS NASH, AND GIL BOULTINGHOUSE

AS 148 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FINE ARTS PLAYER MICHEAL ANDERSON

DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART FIRST YEAR, NELSON BRITT

AS 149 ARTSCAPE

PATCHWORK: STORIES OF HOPE, HEALING THE OLD HOUSE

ENTHUSIATS

AS 150 ARTSCAPE

ROB DROESSLER, WHEELIE BOB

STORMY MOCHAL, ON TOP OF THE WORD

JULIE FERRING-COLE, RIVERSCAPE

WAHT EVER ART WORDS PART 1&2

AS 151 ARTSCAPE

EARNEST HEMINGWAY 12000TH ANNIVERSARY OF BIRTH PART 1&2

AS 152 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL **GUEST**: TODD PALMER, CLARINETIST & ARTIST IN RESIDENCE

AS 153 ARTSCAPE

SINSINAWA MOUND CULTURAL HERITAGE PROGRAM; **GUEST**: SR. JOEANN DALEY

AS154 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE AREA WRITERS GUILD GALLERY 220000 POETRY

ANTHOLOGY: **GUESTS**: ED DECKERT, RUSS NASH & GIL

BOULTINGHOUSE

AS 155 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE AREA WRITERS GUILD GALLERY 220000 POETRY

ANTHOLOGY: GUESTS: ED DECKERT, RUSS NASH & GIL

BOULTINGHOUSE

AS 156 ARTSCAPE

BALKAN FOLKLORE 12/6/99

FOLKLORE OF SOUTHERN STATES 12/13/99

AS 157 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE COUNTY FINE ARTS SOCIETY PRESENTS: 1999 ELISHA DARLIN ARTS AWARD BANQUET TO HONOR BOB

WOODWARD

AS 158 ARTSCAPE

HOUSING THE SENSE OF SEEING 6/7/99

JAKE HITS THE STREETS 6/7/99

OF POOL AND MANY THINGS 6/21/99

TECHNOLOGY: THE FUTURE LIBRARY 6/21/99

AS 159 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FINE ARTS PLAYERS GUEST: DEVIN SHALLOW SEE ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY-- RBG 2

AS 160 ARTSCAPE

FIRE ART 10/5/98

TOO MUCH FUN 10/5/98

HUMAN RELATIONS CONFERENCE 10/19/98

AS 160 ARTSCAPE (3 COPIES)

DUBUQUEFEST AND PUBLIC SCHOOL EXPOSITION

AS 161 ARTSCAPE (2 COPIES)

MISSISSIPPI MUD STUDIOS NEW LOCATION AND ACTIVITIES

AS 162 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL ARTIST IN RESIDENCE **GUEST**: GERALD DOLTER 10-09-220000

AS 163 ARTSCAPE

SEXUAL ORIENTATION RELATED ISSUES PART 2

AS 164 ARTSCAPE (2 COPIES)

MUSIC AND YOUNG AMERICA 12-04-220000

AS 165 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL ARTIST IN RESIDENCE **GUEST**: MAKOTO NAKURA 11-13-220000

AS 166 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE ARTS COUNCIL ARTIST IN RESIDENCE **GUEST**: STEVEN ELISHA 3-12-220001

AS 167 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUE FINE ARTS PLAYER: MICHAEL ANDERSON

AS 168 ARTSCAPE

DOWNTOWN CULTURAL PROGRESS

AS 169 ARTSCAPE

JULIENS JOURNAL 25TH ANIVERSARY

AS 170 ARTSCAPE

ARTISIT IN RESIDENCE - MAKOTO NAKURA (MARIMBIST)

AS 171 ARTSCAPE

DUBUQUEFEST '91—UNSTRUNG HEROES AND THEIR SHOW "AMERICAN SONG"

AS 172 ARTSCAPE

WRITERS GUILD

"FREEDOM SONG" ROBERT FUERSTE

WRITERS READ

AS 173 ARTSCAPE

SUZUKI PIANISTS, SPRING 1985

AS 174 ARTSCAPE

FOOTAGE OF HOME TOUR AND APPLIANCES, LORAS COLLEGE, AND DOWNTOWN DUBUQUE

QUESTION BOX: "RUSSIAN ART"

AS 175 ARTSCAPE

WRITERS READ

WRITERS GUILD INTERVIEW

UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE'S "OTHELLO" ART BY LOMBARDI

AS 176 ARTSCAPE

AFRICAN KALIMBA

AS 177 ARTSCAPE

QUESTION BOX: "WHAT HAPPENED ON NOV 8TH, 1994?"

QUESTION BOX: "WHY THE NAACP BANQUET ON NOV. 19TH?"

QUESTION BOX: "EARTH SUMMIT CONFERENCE"

QUESTION BOX: "WHAT'S UP IN DUBUQUE NEIGHBORHOODS?"

AS 178 ARTSCAPE

NORWEIGAN FOLK MUSIC **GUESTS**: SUE SETININER, GEORGE LYNESS, AND JUDITH SIMUNDSN

ANSWERING THE QUESTION: "DO CHILDREN NEED ART?"

BEND IN THE RIVER: A NEW VISION WITH BARBARA SCHICK AND LARRY KENNEY

INTERFAITH GOSPEL CHOIR WITH REV. ROBERT TURNER AND GRACE COMMUNITY CHURCH

ARTSTART

AST 1 ARTSTART

GUYS AND DOLLS-SENIOR HIGH

SAGEVILLE FOLK DANCERS

4TH GRADE LINCOLN SCHOOL

ANN DUCHOW - "MRS. DUCHOW EXPLAINS ALL" VIOLIN TEACHER

AST 2 ARTSTART

WAHLERT JAZZ BAND

METRO ARTS 1 AND 2

ANNIE

AST 3 ARTSTART

NEHEL DANCE STUDIO

KIDS ART

WAHLERT PLAY "ANNE FRANK"

SUZUKI STRINGS

AST 4 ARTSTART

MUSIC THERAPY IN ACTION - SUE BEAU

SENIOR STRING TRIO AND QUARTET

HEMPSTEAD CHOIR

KIDS ART

AST 5 ARTSTART

"BABES IN ARMS" DBQ SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

DENNY GARCIA – GUITAR PLAYER

WAHLERT KEYBOARD PLAYERS

BRYANT SCHOOL FOLK DANCERS

AST 6 ARTSTART

SINSINAWA CHILDREN'S CHOIR

HEMPSTEAD CHOIR

HEMPSTEAD CHAMBER CHOIR

WAHLERT PRAIRIE PICTURES

AST 7 ARTSTART

SINSINAWA CHILDREN'S CHOIR

HEMPSTEAD VARSITY CHOIR

HEMPSTEAD CHAMBER CHOIR

KIDS ART

AST 8 ARTSTART

SENIOR HIGH BAND

SCIENTIFIC ARTS-DINOSAUR COMEBACK – EARL STEININGER

THE GIFT OF MUSIC – ADRIENNE SULA, SCOTT LEGRAND, KATIE

MANZEL

SENIOR HIGH MIME TROUPE

AST 9 ARTSTART

HEMPSTEAD VOCAL ENSEMBLE

HEMPSTEAD JAZZ ENSEMBLE

HEMPSTEAD SYMPHONY BAND

MUSIC IN SCHOOLS MONTH

AST 10 ARTSTART

JEFFERSON JR.HI JAZZ BAND

WASHINGTON JR.HI AND SENIOR BANDS

DR. CHENNETTE WORKSHOP

ELEMENTARY AND WASHINGTON HI-BANDS

AST 11 ARTSTART

SENIOR JAZZ ENSEMBLE

KENNEDY SCHOOL

SINSINAWA CHOIR

TRI II COMBINED CHOIR

AST 12 ARTSTART

SENIOR "MEET ME IN ST. LOUIS"

HEMPSTEAD JAZZ BAND

WAHLERT SWING CHOIR

WAHLERT "WEST SIDE STORY"

AST 13 ARTSTART VIDEO #1

"GIFT OF MUSIC" PAROCHIAL ELEMENTARY PIANO

DUBUQUE SENIOR MIME/IMPROV

DINOSAURS: SCIENCE AND ART CLASSES

NEVEL STUDIOS, DANCE, THREE AGE GROUPS

VISUAL ARTS GALLERY, DUBUQUE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

DUBUQUE SENIOR STRING QUARTET

SUZUKI VIOLIN CLASS

AST 14 ARTSTART VIDEO #2

4:49 SENIOR HIGH BAND REMOTE SHOOT

4:2000 "GIFT OF MUSIC" PAROCHIAL SCHOOL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PIANO

AST 15 ARTSTART (2 COPIES)

SINSINIWA CHILDREN'S CHOIR

DUBUQUE SENIOR FRESHMAN CHOIR

JOHN WOODIN – VISUAL & PERFORMING ARTS CONSULTANT DBQ SCHOOL SYSTEM

DUBUQUE SENIOR SPEECH

AST 16 ARTSTART (2 COPIES)

JEFFERSON JUNIOR HIGH: SCIENCE/ART/MUSIC

TABLE MOUND CONCERT BAND

HEMPSTEAD WINTER CONCERT (ORCHESTRA, SYMPHONY, JAZZ)

SEE ALSO AS 108 ARTSCAPE FOR ARTSTART SOUTH PACIFIC 3-3-97

BIOGRAPHIES

BIO 01 BIOGRAPHY OF RUSS NASH (2 copies) 5-22-2000

BIO 02 A TRIBUTE TO RUSS NASH (2 copies) 6-30-2000

DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

DSO 1 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR FINLIST: WILLIAM INTRILIGATOR (GOT JOB)

DSO 2 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR CANDIDATE FINALIST: SUSAN ROBINSON

DSO 3 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR CANDIDATE GUESTS CONDUCTOR WILLIAM

INTRILIGATOR

DSO 4 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR CANDIDATE FINALIST: NAN WASHBURN

DSO 5 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR CANDIDATE FINALIST: MIRIAM BURNS

DSO 6 DUBUQUE SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA

CONDUCTOR CANDIDATE FINLIST: WES KENNEY

QUESTION BOX

QB 1 QUESTION BOX

BLUE SKIES DUO

DOMESTIC ABUSE

"UP WITH FAMILIES"

FAMILY PRESERVATION PROGRAM

OB 2 OUESTION BOX

FOSTER CARE **HOST**: CINDY OLSON **GUESTS**: JULIE WOODYARD, CAROL BURCHETTE & ROGER REID

COMPETITIVE AEROBICS **GUESTS**: RITA NELSON, RITA JOHNSON & CAROL WEIZOREK

DRAGON BOAT RACING **GUESTS**: EARL BRIMEYER & NANCI BUTLER CENTER OF THE WORLD'S FUTURE **GUESTS**: LATHA BONNEWELL & RUDOPLH DANIELS

QB 3 QUESTION BOX

WHY FAMILY PLANNING **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: JACIE LUX ICE HARBOR EVENTS AT FESTIVAL

WHAT IS INSTALLATION ART? **GUESTS**: LINDA FARRELL & GINI APPEL WHAT IS HISTORICAL RESTORATION? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: JOHN WHITE

QB 4 QUESTION BOX

WHY A PEACE COALITION? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: PATRICK SHEEY & WENDY O'LEARY

MARK BURDS - POET

WHAT IS A UNION? **HOST**: ROGER OSBORNE **GUESTS**: RALPH SCHARNAU & BOB RUNDE

HOW IS "SHOWBOAT" COMING? **HOST**: GIL BOULTINGHOUSE **GUESTS**: BILL CONZETT, BEVERLY ANDERSON & HUNTER FUERSTE

OB 5 QUESTION BOX

HOW DO YOU MAKE DINOSAURS? **HOSTS**: JOHN RICHARD & EARL STEININGER III **GUEST**: JOHN-THOMAS RICHARD

ARE THERE CIVIL RIGHTS IN DUBUQUE **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: CHARLES AZEBEOKHAI

HIDDEN TREASURES: FINLEY BENEFIT **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN **GUESTS**: CARRIE BLEILE, DR. JON CARR & STEVE HANSON

HOW DO YOU CHOOSE QUALITY CHILDREN'S BOOKS **HOST**: JUST ESSMAN **GUEST**: EILEEN COURSEY

QB 6 QUESTION BOX

WHATS NEW SYMPHONY LEAGUE **HOST**: JULIA GLAB **GUESTS**: HELEN JOHNSTON, LOIS KOOPMAN & MANTEA SCHMIDT

WHAT IS DBQ HABITAT FOR HUMANITY? **HOST**: TERI GOODMAN **GUEST**: PAUL KNUPP

ART CONFERENCE **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUEST**: BECKY KIMMERALE BERRY

NAACP **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: LOUIS DEMOSS & RUTH NASH OB 7 OUESTION BOX

WHAT IS VIETNAM? **HOST**: BOB DRURY **GUESTS**: RON MARFILIUS & DAN WEIG

WHAT IS DUBUQUE REVISITED? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: STEVE STRUB

WHAT IS ADVANCED DIRECTRIES FOR HEALTH CARE? **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN **GUEST**: DAVID PACHOIKE

WHAT IS LIFE LIKE IN MODERN CHINA? **HOST:** RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: ROSEMARY CRONIN & DIANE REPASS

QB 8 QUESTION BOX

WHO IS DUBUQUEFEST FEATURED MUSICIAN? **HOST**: JIM CLARK **GUEST**: CAROLYN KALHORN

IS THIS SERIOUS THEATER? HOST: LENORE HOWARD GUESTS: DOUG DONALD, M. LARK UNDERWOOD & TERRY LEE SHALLOW WILL YOU MAKE EARTHDAY EVERYDAY? HOST: PAUL SCHULTZ GUESTS: ELNORA BATEMAN, KELLY LEWIS & JEAN CLARKE IS PEACE POSSIBLE? HOST: RUSS NASH GUESTS: SR. DOROTHY HENNESSEY & SR. MEG WEGS

QB 9 QUESTION BOX

HOW TO PREPARE MATERIAL FOR RECYCLING? **HOST**: DENNIS KIVIAHAN **GUESTS**: PAUL SCHULTZ & NITA WIEDERAENDER IS PEACEMAKING PATRIOTIC? **HOST**: GAIL WETZ **GUESTS**: BILL PAULY, RUTH MULLER, AUDREY POPSON, JAMIE HOMB, CATHY HEYING & TAMMY WELTER

WHAT IS THE OIL CITY SYMPHONY? **HOST**: ANDREA RAFOTH **GUEST**: PAUL KNUPP

HOW WE GOT DESERT STORM AND WHAT IS NEXT? **HOST**: PETER CHESITH **GUESTS**: PATTY JUNG & ED SCHICK

QB 10 QUESTION BOX

WHAT'S THE FUTURE OF RECYCLING IN DUBUQUE? **HOST**: MICHAEL MAHON **GUEST**: TOM BYLUND

HOW MANY CLOWNS DOES IT TAKE TO 1,000 CLOWNS? **HOST**: ANDREA RAFOTH **GUESTS**: GLEN GRUTZ & DRUE ROBERTSON WHAT IS CHURCH RENEWEL? **HOSTS**: DAVE ROBERTS & SKIP CLARQUIST **GUEST**: FR. GARY DALMASSU

WHO WAS DUBUQUE'S MOST FAMOUS ARCHITECT? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: WAYNE NORMAN

OB 11 OUESTION BOX

HOW DID FDR DIE? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: BILL JAMISON WHAT IS HERITAGE TRAIL? **HOST**: ART ROCHE **GUESTS**: CHUCK & NAN HIGGINS & KATIE ROCHE

WHAT IS LAND OF FESTIVALS? **HOST**: JIM CLARK **GUESTS**: ART ROCHE, CONNIE TRENKAMP & LINDA MEDER

ALL THE CHILDREN OF THE WORLD **HOST**: SUE BEAU **GUESTS**: SKIP JONES & ANNA-LEE SCULLY

QB 12 QUESTION BOX

WHY IS RACISM ON THE RISE? **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUESTS**: REV. RALPH WATKINS & DR. MOHAMMAD CHAICHIAN HOW TO OVERCOME RACISM **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUESTS**: REV. RALPH WATKINS & DR. MOHAMMAH CHAICIAN

MULTI-CULTURAL NON-SEXIST EDUCATION **HOST**: HAZEL O'NEIL **GUESTS**: BETTY DALSING, NATHAN HOWE & JOHNNY JONES EVANGELISM IN THE 90'S **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUESTS**: DIANA DONCASTER & FR. GARY DALMASSO

QB 13 QUESTION BOX

WHAT IS THE LONELIEST JOB? **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN DUBUOUE AUTHORS

PART V SHARON HELGENS

PART VI JOE ZWACK

PART VII BEN LOGAN

PART VIII DAVID HAMMER

QB 14 QUESTION BOX

IS THERE HOMELESS IN DUBUQUE? **HOST**: JIM GLESEN **GUESTS**: ERIN LANGE & DAVID HARRIS

CONGRESSIONAL ISSUES **HOST**: GAIL WEITZ **GUESTS**: ERIC TABOR & CHUCK ISENHART

WHAT IS ST. MARK'S PEACE AND JUSTICE CENTER? HAZEL O'NEIL & GAIL WEITZ

NAACP, A COALITION **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: JACK HANSON & CYNTHIA SANDERS

QB 15 QUESTION BOX

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE: PHILIP KRAUS (VOCALIST) DUBUQUE "HOT SHOTS"

WHAT IS EARTH DAY? **HOST**: JIM CLARK **GUESTS**: MARY FOX, MARY HILLER & PAUL SCHULTZ

WHEN IS EARTH DAY? **HOST**: JIM CLARK **GUESTS**: PAUL SCHULTZ, MARION BROWN & MARY HILLER

OB 16 OUESTION BOX

GREATER TUNA (2): PAUL KNUPP, ANDREA RAFOTH & JIM HAUER OLD TIMES PART I- **HOST**: JIM RYAN **GUEST**: BOB LOETSCHER OLD TIMES PART II- **HOST**: JIM RYAN **GUEST**: PAUL LAMBE RUSS NASH WITH SCULPTOR KENT QUELLEN

QB 17 QUESTION BOX

MENTAL HEALTH I AND II **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: TIM BOFFELI ROOSEVELT'S DEATH **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: BILL JAMISON HERITAGE TRAIL **HOST**: ART ROCHE **GUESTS**: CHUCK & NAN HIGGINS & KATIE ROCHE

QB 18 QUESTION BOX

PERSPECTIVES ON CIVIL RIGHTS I **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: MATT LORENZ

PERSPECTIVES ON CIVIL RIGHTS II **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: MATT LORENZ

WHAT MAKES IN THE MIDDLE EAST **HOST**: MICHAEL MCMAHON **GUESTS**: NASSER AL FOUDARI & YOUSEF AL KHAIS

WHAT IS THE VALUE OF ORAL HISTORY? **HOST**: CAROL BITTER **GUEST**: ROGER OSBORNE

QB 19 QUESTION BOX

OLD TIMES PART III **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN **GUEST**: BOB FISCH OLD TIMES PART IV **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN **GUEST**: HAROLD MELORY WHAT'S GOING ON IN THE LIBRARY FOR KIDS? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: CATE HOWARD

WHO IS THE PRISONER OF 2ND AVE? **HOST**: ANDREA RAFOTH **GUESTS**: GENE PERRY & PAUL KNUPP

QB 20 QUESTION BOX

PICTURE TAKERS **HOST**: JIM RYAN **GUEST**: JIM SCHAFFER WHO WILL PLAY AT YOUR WEDDING? **HOST**: JIM RYAN **GUEST**: IRV BEHR

WHAT IS SPECIAL OLYMPICS? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: PAUL GORRELL & TOM GAVIN

WHO IS IN LINWOOD CEMETERY? \mathbf{HOST} : RUSS NASH \mathbf{GUEST} : DAVE HAMMER

QB 21 QUESTION BOX

CITIZEN PARTICIPATION **HOST**: KAREN O'ROURKE **GUEST**: ELIZEBETH MIHALAKIS

POLITICAL PERSPECTIVES **HOST**: DAVID ROBERTS **GUEST**: TOM FLYNN MAIN STREET LTD. **HOST**: BILL HAXMEIER **GUEST**: PAUL ELMER DIVERSITY **HOST**: DAVID ROBERTS **GUEST**: KAREN HALL MILLER

QB 22 QUESTION BOX

WHAT'S NEW AT UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE? **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: ROSEMARY CRONIN & JOHN WIEMERS
WHAT IS THE NEW CARPEL TUNNEL SURGERY? **HOST**: TOM BERRYMAN **GUESTS**: DR. JULIAN NEMMERS & DR. GERALD MEESTER
DBQ NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCILS **HOST**: KAREN O'ROURKE **GUESTS**:
TIM DAVIS, ELIZEBETH MIHALAKIS, VIOLA O'MEARA & ROBERT FISCH GRANT WOOD **HOST**: CHRISTINE KEYSER **GUEST**: DR. RANDY LENGELING

QB 23 QUESTION BOX

WHAT IS THE YEAR OF THE WOMAN **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: PAM JOCHUM

DISABILITIES ACT 2 **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUESTS**: STEVE SPRENGELMEYER, HOWARD HAIGH, GRETCHEN POTTER & ANN MICHALSKI

DISABILITIES ACT 3 **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: CHARLES H. JACOBS WHAT IS THE 1992 HUMAN RELATIONS CONFERENCE? **HOST**: CHARLES AZEBEOKHAI **GUESTS**: KIM CLAYTON, REV. ANDY OPPEDAHL, ANTHONY ALLER & LINDA CHAPMAN

QB 24 QUESTION BOX

WHAT IS THE DBQ FESTIVAL OF TREES? **HOST**: CINDY FULLER **GUESTS**: LEE THACKER & SUE WELU

NEIGHBORHOODS **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUEST**: LIBBY MIHALAKIS WETLANDS **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUESTS**: DARCY LEE KELL, MIKE BILLMEYER, MARY KAY TABOR & DR. DAVID ROBERTS

MULTI-CULTURAL EDUCATION **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: TOM DETERMAN & DR. DAVID ROBERTS

QB 25 QUESTION BOX

OPERATION NEW VIEW **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: CARLA HARDER

WHAT IS HEADSTART? **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: JOANNE WURTZ

INTERNATIONAL FAIR **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUESTS**: SANDALEE SCOTT & ROBERT NAGLE

VNA **HOST**: MARY ROSE CORRIGAN **GUESTS**: SHERRY WELTER, PEGGY BARTON & ROGER WILSON

QB 26 QUESTION BOX

WHAT IS VINYL SCULPTURE? **HOST**: RUSS MASH **GUEST**: WYMAN BARNES

FREEDOM FRIEND BANQUET NAACP **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUEST**: ERNESTINE MOSS

WHAT IS ERA? **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUESTS**: ANDREA BEACHMAN, PAT MURPHY & DONNA SMITH

OPERATION NEW VIEW II **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: RUBY SUTTON QB 27 QUESTION BOX

OPERATION NEW VIEW I **HOST**: MICHAEL ANDERSON **GUEST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH

COMMUNITY SERVICE PT 2 **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: RUBY SUTTON

WHAT IS FADSS? **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: KAREN MCCARTHY WHAT IS WEATHERINATION? **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: KAMERON COLE

OB 28 OUESTION BOX

EXPEDITIONARY LEARNING **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: REV. ROBERT HARBIN

ICC EHP COMMODITIES DISTRIBUTION **HOST**: GAYLE RANDOLPH **GUEST**: MARY GANSEN

WASHINGTON JR. HI "FANTASTIKS" **HOST**: MICHAEL JOZEFOWICZ **GUESTS**: MICHAEL JOZEFOWICZ, RYAN A. SCOTT & SARAH HOEFER **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: VIOLINIST CELLO KAMERON COLE

QB 29 QUESTION BOX

CHURCH MINISTRY BASKETBALL **HOST**: JOHN HILLEY **GUESTS**: MARTY O'SHEA & JEROME GREER

PAINTBALL **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: BILL DELINGER & PAT O'TOOLE

GALENA MAIN STREET PLAYERS **HOST**: CAROLE SULLIVAN **GUESTS**: CHRIS LUDESCHER, DEB HYLAND, PAM OHMS & EMILY PAINTER DUBUQUEFEST 1993 RUTH & RUSS NASH & MEGAN MICHAELS

OB 30 OUESTION BOX

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: MICHAEL ANDERSON

HOST: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: SENATOR MIKE CONNOLLY BA' HOI' FAITH **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: MARK & MARY MCDOWELL NAACP **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: MARK & MARY MCDOWELL

QB 31 QUESTION BOX

ARBORETUM **HOST**: DAVE LEIFKER **GUESTS**: BOB BUELOW & GENE HEINEMAN

ALCOHOLISM **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: LARRY KENNEY & FR. GARY LAMBERT

LIBRARY LEVY **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: CHARLIE JACOBS RAGBRAI **HOST**: KATHY SCHMITT **GUESTS**: JOAN HEARN, BILL FINN & PAUL WIEDEMANN

QB 32 QUESTION BOX

ROLANDA JOHNSON WITH TERRY DUGGAN
JURASSIC PARK **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: JERRY ENZLER
WHAT IS RACISM? **HOST**: CHAD CLARK **GUESTS**: ROLANDA JOHNSON,
ANTOINETTE SQUIRES, JENNIFER DEGRAAFF & JULIA DAVIS
RUSS NASH WITH "SASSY BUT CLASSY" FROM GRACE COMMUNITY
CHURCH

QB 33 QUESTION BOX

WHAT IS TICKET TO DUBUQUE? **HOST**: GORDON KILGORE **GUESTS**: LOU FAUTSCH & MARK OBERFOELL

NAACP **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: CYNTHIA SANDERS, ERNESTINE MOSS & MELVIN MOSS

JAZZ AMERICA I **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: CHUCK BERGMAN JAZZ AMERICA II **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: SUE FLOGEL, DOTTYE BERGMAN & CHUCK BERGMAN

QB 34 QUESTION BOX

CROP WALK **HOST**: GARY DOLPHIN **GUESTS**: MAGGIE BUSE & RAHN FARNUM

ARTIST IN RESIDENCE **HOST**: SHARON SCHNEIDER **GUESTS**: BRUCE BRUBACKER & PENNY CLARK

ARC **HOST**: GARY DLOPHIN **GUESTS**: GARY WARNER, SUSIE FREESE & LINDA KIZZLER

CURRENT POLITICAL VIEWS: **HOST**: DAVE ROBERTS **GUEST**: ED FIELDER

QB 35 QUESTION BOX

SUZUKI VIOLINISTS WITH DIRECTOR ANN DUCHOW

"I NEVER SAW ANOTHER BUTTERFLY" **HOST**: ROB GOMALL **GUESTS**:

TOM WOODHOUSE, WITTSLE COOK & MELISSA SAMUELS

HEMPSTEAD THEATRE MASTERPIECE THEATRE DIRECTOR VINCE WILLIAMS

SENIOR CHAMBER CHOIR DIRECTED BY DANIEL E. NYE

OB 36 QUESTION BOX

STORYTELLING HOST: JUDITH SIMUNDSON

TRI-STATE VETERANS "BATTLE BOW" HOST: RUSS NASH GUESTS:

HAROLD MELOY, BOB MICHE, JIM BOYER & TOM O'BRIEN

TRI-STATE VETERANS **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: HAROLD MELOY, BOB MICHE, JIM BOYER & TOM O'BRIEN

RUSSIAN ART **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: VALERIY V. RUKAVKOV & DMITRIY M. NIKONOV

QB 37 QUESTION BOX

UD HAND ON HWY 20 **HOST**: DANA MORRIS **GUEST**: PAUL SCHULTZ CROP WALK **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: BOB NAGLE FHHA HOME LOAN **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: SANDRA LEE SCOTT GREEN PEACE **HOST**: DANA MORRIS **GUESTS**: KEN PENTEL & BOB

QB 38 QUESTION BOX (DOES NOT PLAY)

MARY BIGGINS

ANTHONY

JACKSON PARK TASK FORCE

DBQ RADIO/BOB ANTHONY

DBQ POLICE

QB 39 QUESTION BOX

NOV. 8 ELECTIONS **HOST**: BOB ANTHONY **GUEST**: DAVE ROBERTS NAACP **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: DR. FRED MORTON & EMANUAL ROGERS

EARTH SUMMIT CONFERENCE **HOST**: TY SMITH **GUESTS**: RYAN DUGAN & GREG WILLIAMS

DBQ NEIGHBORHOODS HOST: RUSS NASH GUEST: RUTH CLARK

QB 40 QUESTION BOX

A KALEIDOSCOPE OF NEIGHBORHOODS **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: EVELYN JACKSON & MARTY O'SHEA

NEIGHBORS WORKING WITH EACH OTHER **HOST**: TOM CRALL **GUESTS**: CHARLENE CRALL, BOB GEINS & CARL GARLOW

RUTH NASH: FIRST CITIZEN OF ART IN DUBUQUE **HOST**: JUDITH SIMUNDSON

HOW TO MAKE JEWELRY **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: MICHAEL DOLAND QB 41 QUESTION BOX (NO AUDIO)

CULTURAL PLANNING

DEMOCRATIC GOALS

KEY ISSUES

DUBUQUE'S W. 11TH ST. NEIGHBORHOOD

QB 42 QUESTION BOX

DUBUQUEFEST MUSIC & MORE HOST: DOTTYE BREGMAN GUESTS:

CHUCK BREGMAN & PAUL HEMMER

DUBUQUEFEST IT'S HERE **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUEST**: DOTTYE BREGMAN

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PETITION **HOST**: RUTH NASH **GUESTS**: EVELYN JACKSON & RUTH CLARK

QB 43 QUESTION BOX

SOLAR ENERGY **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: JOHN R. ROOT NEIGHBORHOODS **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: BOB FISCH ST. MARK'S CENTER **HOST**: RUSS NASH

SHINING MOMENTS AWARDS **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: MARTY O'SHEA & RUTH NASH

QB 44 QUESTION BOX

ROY HAUGHT ART EXHIBIT **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: JENELLE PAIGE WHAT'S NEW AT THE OLD JAIL **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: MARTHA LOVEJOY

TEEN YOUTH PROGRAMS HOST: RUSS NASH

INSTRUCTIONAL SUPPORT LEVY **GUESTS**: KATIE MULHOLLAND, DENNIS ALBRIGHT & DONNA LOIN

OB 45 OUESTION BOX

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: MIKE CONNOLLY, PAT MURPHY & PAM JOCHUM

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: LEO MEIR, MARY LEE HOSTERT & WALT PREGLER

THE GRAND OPERA HOUSE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: BILL CONZETT, CATHY GOODMAN & EDDIE SKAGGS

MISSISSIPPI RIVER MUSEUM **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: TERI GOODMAN QB 46 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE EDUCATION IN IOWA **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: SENATOR MIKE CONNOLLY

FARMING FOR BETTER COMMUNITIES **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: REV. NORMAN WHITE, PETER HENKELS & RITA ENGELKEN

AMERICAN LEGION BASEBALL **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: DICK VASKE & DAVE SCHENCK

WATER SAFETY **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: KAREN HITCHCOCK & VICKIE KNOWLES

QB 47 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: JIM REYNOLDS **GUESTS**: REP. BOB OSTERHAUS & REP. PAT MURPHY

DUBUQUE SOCCER **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: BONNIE TIEFEL, CHUCK ISENHART & ROB KUNDERT

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: LEO MEIER, JIM REYNOLDS & MARY LEE HOSTERT

LEAGUE OF WOMEN VOTERS **HOST**: PAULA BENNER **GUESTS**: CHERYL KIEFFER & NANCY VANMILLIGEN

QB 48 QUESTION BOX

UNION ORGANIZATION **HOST**: FRANCIS GIUNTA **GUESTS**: MERLE DUEHR JR. & WAYNE LAUFENBERG

DEOMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: PAT QUINN & BOB DEUHR

FOSTER CARE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: NANCY VAN MILLIGAN & PAM JOCHUM

VETERAN'S AFFAIRS **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: PAT FLYNN & CHARLIE BRIMEYER

QB 49 QUESTION BOX

AMERICAN WORKER'S PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: MARK SMITH

TREES FOR DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: BOB BUELOW & MIKE MAXWELL

SKETCHES FROM A DRAWING ROOM **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: PAUL HEMMER

NCBT **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: DENISE BODENSTEINER & ANN MILLER

QB 50 QUESTION BOX

AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: LINDA CHAPMAN, FRANK KOBZA & CINDY ROWLEY

COLT DRUM AND BUGLE CORP. **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: GREG ORWOLL

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: SEN. MIKE CONNOLLY & SEN. TOM FLYNN

FEDERAL MEDIATION & CONCILLIATION **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: JOHN WELLS, CHUCK ISENHART & ED CAHILL

QB 51 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: PAT MURPHY, PAM JOCHUM & PAUL SCHERRMAN

HISTORIC BLUFF NEIGHBORHOD **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUESTS**: BOB FISCH, JOE HOPKINS & MELISSA HOPKINS

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT IN DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: RICK DICKINSON

TALK CIRCLES HOST: NICK LUCY GUEST: RUTH NASH

QB 52 QUESTION BOX

NAACP REFLECTION **HOST**: RUSS NASH **GUEST**: EVELYN JACKSON MUSIC FESTIVAL **HOST**: PEARL BREITBACH **GUEST**: PATTI GIEGERICH DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: JERRY & WALTER PREGLER

BARBERSHOP HARMONY **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: SCOTT MATTISON, MERLIN GREEN, DICK WEPKING & TOM HANTELMANN OB 53 QUESTION BOX

DBQ BONE MARROW DONOR DRIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: RUTH SCHARNAU & GLENN HARMAN

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: MIKE CONNOLY DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: PAM JOCHUM DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: TOM FLYNN

QB 54 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRACTIC PERSPECTIVE: **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: FRANCIS QUINTA & WALTER PREGLER

DUBUQUE REGIONAL AIRPORT **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: KEN KRAEMER

REV. NORM WHITE AWARDS BANQUET **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: DEEDEE ROTTINGHAUS, AMBROSE KOOPMAN & GWEN NILLES

MAIN STREET DUBUQUE **HOST**: TOM TULLY **GUESTS**: DIRK VOETBERG, MICHELLE BURBACH & WALT PREGLER

QB 55 QUESTION BOX

AMERICAN LABOR MOVEMENT **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: JAMES WENGERT

DBQ PARKS AND RECREATION **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: GIL SPENCE TODAY'S POLITICAL SCENE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: DAVE ROBERTS DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: LARRY MURPHY

QB 56 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: DAVE OSTERHAUS

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: LEO MEIER, PENNY AND JERRY

DUBUQUE'S BOYS CLUB **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: BRIAN MEYER, ROBERT BUELOW & MARLIN BAUSMAN

COLD WEATHER CARE FOR PETS **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: DR. ALISON RILEY

QB 57 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: ROBERT TULLY & TOM TULLY

DUBUQUE GIRL'S CLUB **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: GAIL MCMAHON JOY OF STORYTELLING **HOST**: JUDITH SIMUNDSON **GUEST**: DAVID KEESEY-BERG

PHEASANTS FOREVER **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: BILL RUNDE, CAROLYN HAUPERT & JERRY EIBEN

QB 58 QUESTION BOX

A VISION FOR DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: MICHAEL VAN MILLIGEN

COOKING FOR SINGLES **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: MARIE & GEORGE MOELLER & JULES E. HANSEL

DBQ ARBORETUM AND BOTANICAL GARDENS **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: ROBERT BUELOW & MARLIN BAUSMAN

EMPOWERMENT OF THE AMERICAN WORKER **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: FRANCIS GIUNTA

OB 59 OUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: GOVENOR CANDIDATE MARK MCCORMICK

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: DBQ COUNTY SUPERVISOR ALAN MANTERNACH

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE ${f HOST}$: MIKE MCFARLAND ${f GUEST}$:

SENATOR TOM VILSACK

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE ${f HOST}$: MIKE MCFARLAND ${f GUEST}$: WAYNE DEMMER

OB 60 OUESTION BOX

NICK LUCY WITH **GUEST**: US IOWA SENATOR TOM HARKIN QB 61 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: SENATOR TOM FLYNN & BEN DUEHR

UNITED WAY SERVICES **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: DR. JOE FROEHLICH & DAN WHITE

UNIVERSITY-PERFORMING ARTS HOST: TOM TULLY GUESTS:

ELIZABETH KUHNE, LISA DELANEY & LISA FORD-BROWN

UNIVERSITY GRAPHIC ARTS **HOST**: TOM TULLY **GUEST**: ALAN GARFIELD

QB 62 QUESTION BOX

ONE CENT SALES TAX FOR SCHOOLS **HOST**: JIM REYNOLDS **GUESTS**: DR. JOEL MORRIS & JANET MARXEN

TREES FOR DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: MICHELLE GRINNELL & MIKE MAXWELL

AFL-CIO IN DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: WAYNE LAUFENBERG & MERLE DUEHR

IOWA NATIONAL GUARD **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: BOB FELDERMAN OB 63 OUESTION BOX

AMERICAN CULINARY FEDERATION **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: DICK HANTELMANN, RANDY HANTELMANN, RUSSELL DUCCINI & MARK ALTHAUS

DEMOCRATIC PROSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: LEO MEIER ORGAN DONATIONS **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: TAMMY MARTI & LOIE POLL

DUBUQUE RESCUE MISSION **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: REV. DON BOONER

OB 64 OUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: IOWA STATE REPRESENTATIVE PAT MURPHY

DBQ LAW ENFORCEMENT **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: LEO & KEN RUNDE

AN INTERVIEW WITH STEVE HODGE HOST: NICK LUCY

ALZHEIMERS ASSOCIATION **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: SR. MICHELLE NEMMERS

QB 65 QUESTION BOX

DEMOCRATIC PERSPECTIVE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: PAM JOCHUM & PAT MURPHY

WWII UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: NICK YIANNIAS. "DUTCH" VAN DRIE, ROY SVEE & FRANK RULIFFSON GRAND OPERA HOUSE **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUEST**: JOHN WOODIN GRAMMERCY PARK **HOST**: NICK LUCY **GUESTS**: TOM BERRYMAN & CELY GONZALEZ

ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

RBG 1 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

PEOPLE, WOLVES, AND PRAIRIE SKIES BY: NAVAJO ARTISTS JIM BEGAY RBG 2 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

ART FROM THE SOUL, ARTIST JANET CHECKER

ARTSCAPE: DUBUQUE FINE ARTS PLAYERS: GUEST: DEVIN SHALLOW

RBG 3 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

A KINGDOM OF HAPPINESS: (PARTS 1&2) ARTIST: JORGE PEREIRA DE MELO

RBG 4 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

PHYSIOGNOMIES PARTS 1&2

POTS AND PAINTINGS BY ARTISITS: BARBARA COLLINS

RBG 5 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

ARTIST: LIZ ROBERTSON

ARTIST: RICH ROBERTSON

ARTIST: JARO SEVEK

RBG 6 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

WATERCOLOR MEDLEY

ARTIST: ALDA KAUFMAN

ARTIST: SHARON KRAPFL

RBG 7 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

INSPIRATIONAL JOURNEY; ARTIST: JIM BEGAY

RBG 8 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

ARTIST: ROGER POWERS JR. 1&2

BOWLS, PLATES, SCULPURAL VASES, MASKS, GOBLETS BY ARTIST: LIZ ROBERTSON

STONEWAKE POTTERY; ARTIST: RICH ROBERTSON

ARTIST: JARO SEVEK, SPECIALIZES IN OIL PAINTINGS

RBG 9 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

CHROMATIC ODYSSEY; ARTIST: MARTHA WHITIS

RBG 10 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

SHOW: THEMATIC VARIATIONS PARTS 1&2 ARTIST: GREGORY PECK

RBG 11 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

VIBRATIONS, A CELEBRATION OF COLOR ARTIST: JOANN HAYSER WARREN

RBG 12 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

PHYSIOGNOMIES POTS & PAINT; BY: BARARA COLLINS

ART & THE EMOTIONS; ARTIST: CHERI COLBERT

MEMORIES FROM IOWA; ARTIST: ROY F. HAUGHT

A SENSE OF PLACE-1969-1999: BY: SISTER JOEANN DALEY

RBG 13 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

A SENSE OF PLACE--1969-1999 (PARTS 1&2) ARTIST: SISTER JOEANN DALEY

RBG 14 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

SEE THE LIGHT ARTIST: GARY FAGAN (PHOTOGRAPHER) 11-08-220000

RBG 15 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

THE SQUATTERS GARDEN ARTIST: SUSAN BECKER

RBG 16 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

CLAY AND LIGHT ARTISTS: KEN BICHELL/CHRIS LEMMON/JEFF GUBAUER

RBG 17 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

FROM THE TREETOP GALENA ARTIST: RONNA DUCKWITZ

RBG 18 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

ART IN THE FAMILY "ASTHETIC GENETICS" WITH THE ROBERTSON FAMILY

RBG 19 ROCCO BUDA ARTS GALLERY

ARTIST: JARO SEBEK

ELUSIVE MUSE: PAINTINGS

DUBUQUE EVENTS

DE 1 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE SYMPHONY POPS CONCERT

DE 2 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE SYMPHONY YOUTH 55:2000

DE 3 DUBUQUE EVENT

DONAHUE SHOW ABC TV NOVEMBER 6, 1991 "RACISM IN DUBUQUE" (5 COPIES)

DE 4 DUBUQUE EVENT

TV SHOW 20/20 12/20/91 CH.4 "RACISM IN DUBUQUE"

DE 5 DUBUQUE EVENT

OPRAH WINFREY 1/20/92 "RACISM IN DUBUQUE"

DE 6 DUBUQUE EVENT

SEEDS OF A NEW SEASON

ARCHDIOCESE OF DUBUQUE

SESQUICENTENNIAL VIDEO 1987 19 MIN.

DE 7 DUBUOUE EVENT

"GOOD MORNING AMERICA"

DE 8 DUBUOUE EVENT

"LARRY KING LIVE", CNN, RACIAL ISSUES IN DUBUQUE NOVEMBER 1991

DE 9 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE FIND FUN

FUN IN DUBUQUE VIDEO PREVIEW LENGTH 7:58

DE 10 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE FEST 1992 1&2 DENISE SHIPLER

DE 11 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE FEST 1992 1&2 FACT FINDER PRODUCTIONS

DE 12 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE FEST VERY SPECIAL ARTS 1988

DE 13 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE COUNTY FINE ARTS SOCIETY

1988 DUBUQUEFEST/VERY SPECIAL ARTS FESTIVAL

GLOBAL AWARENESS 1991 STUDIO INTERVIEW,

STUDENTS FROM INDIA

ARTSCAPE-HISTORIC PRESERVATION AWARDS 1991

ARTSCAPE, POET GEORGE EKLUND

DE 14 DUBUQUE EVENT

CNN DUBUQUE

DE 15 DUBUQUE EVENT

TALK CIRCLES COPY ONE 1994 INTERNATIONAL FAIR AT FIVE FLAGS (AFTER 15 MINUTES)

DE 16 DUBUQUE EVENT

SESQUICENTENNIAL OF DUBUQUE, CATHOLIC FAITH SINCE 1879, 5/17/87, 11:30 MASS & INTERVIEWS, PAT FLEMING

DE 17 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE CASINO BELLE FOOTAGE (1991)

CAMPUS CENTER CONSTRUCTION (1992)

DE 18 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE FEST: DORIAN BYRD DANCERS

DE 19 DUBUQUE EVENT

SESQUICENTENNIAL OF DUBUQUE: 11:30 MASS; INTERVIEWS; PAT FLEMING 5/17/87

DE 20 DUBUQUE EVENT

CENTENNIAL OF ST. COLUMBKILL PARISH 1987

DE 21 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUEFEST

DE 22 DUBUQUE EVENT

"OUR SEASON FOR PLANTING" OUR LADY OF THE MISSISSIPPI ABBEY DE 23 DUBUQUE EVENT

DUBUQUE/VIDEO PREVIEW "FIND FUN IN DUBUQUE"

DUBUQUE HISTORY

DH 1 DUBUOUE HISTORY

DUBUQUE REVISITED, PRESENTED BY "MEMORIES IN MOTION"

DH 2 DUBUQUE HISTORY

DUBUQUE IN THE 1920'S: KKK

SUNDAY SCHOOL PARADE

UNION PARK

DH 3 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE CITY OF DUBUQUE"

DH 4 DUBUOUE HISTORY

THE REDSTONE 30 MIN. LOOK AT THE HISTORY AND BEAUTY OF THIS GRAND OLD BUILDING

DH 5 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE THEATRE'S DARK TONIGHT"

"THE TROLLEYS OF DUBUQUE"

"SMITTY'S PLACE ON THE HERITAGE TRAIL"

"DUBUQUE ICE HARBOR FOOTAGE"

DH 6 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"IDENTITY OF DUBUQUE" BY FR. WILLIAM WILKIE 60 MIN

DH 7 DUBUQUE HISTORY

HOME MOVIES OF GARY REITER CA. 1940'S AND 50'S DUBUQUE AND CUBA CITY (2 copies)

DH 8 DUBUQUE HISTORY

ARCHITECTURE IN DUBUQUE

RANDY LYONS - DUBUQUE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

DUBUQUE SCENIC WONDERS 1989

DH 9 DUBUQUE HISTORY

ICE HARVESTING (ICE HARBOR)

MULGREW CO. (CA. 1930'S) 10 MIN

DH 10 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE RICH YEARS" **GUEST**: MIKE GIBSON (CENTER FOR DUBUQUE HISTORY) LORAS COLLEGE (JULY 7, 1993)

DH 11 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE MAN WHO SAVED DUBUQUE" DIRECTOR MICHAEL BRANNIGAN JANUARY 1995

DH 12 DUBUQUE HISTORY

1965 FLOOD APRIL 16-25, 1965

DH 13 DUBUQUE HISTORY

FLOOD IN DUBUQUE, APRIL 16-25, 1965

DH 14 DUBUQUE HISTORY

THE RUSH FOR GREY GOLD 1-19-98 LEADMINING

DH 15 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE RIVER ADVENTURE" (MISSISSIPPI RIVER HALL OF FAME)

DH 16 DUBUOUE HISTORY

JOHN DEERE DUBUQUE WORKS, 50 YEARS

DH 17 DUBUQUE HISTORY

WAVES OF CHANGE PAT YACKLEY/TROY JOHNSON--LORAS COLLEGE DOCUMENTARY--1999 DOWNTOWN DUBUQUE BUSINESSES

DH 18 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"RESTORE, RE-TOOL & RE-USE: ECONOMIC" ECONOMIC REVITALIZATION OF DUBUQUE'S HISTORIC BUILDINGS LORAS COLLEGE ACC 2/29/220000

DH 19 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THROUGH THE WINDOWS": THE STAIN GLASS WINDOWS OF ST. LUKE'S UNITED METHODIST CHURCH.1999

DH 20 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"PHOENIX RISING: THE CLARKE COLLEGE STORY"

DH 21 DUBUQUE HISTORY

IOWA ROOTS PROGRAM: FACES IN THE BVM STORIES

DH 22 DUBUQUE HISTORY

IOWA ROOTS PROGRAM: FACES IN THE BVM STORIES

DH 23 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"THE MOVING WALL" AUG 28TH-SPET 6, 1998

DH 24 DUBUOUE HISTORY

"A DREAM REALIZED" THE LINWOOD STORY FIRST TAKE 1998

DH 25 DUBUOUE HISTORY

"A DREAM REALIZED" THE LINWOOD STORY 1999

DH 26 DUBUQUE HISTORY

ST. LUKE'S CEMETERY TOUR 11/8/98 LINWOOD

DH 27 DUBUQUE HISTORY

K-6 SOCIAL STUDIES, DUBUQE COMMUNITY SCHOOLS: TOM

DETTERMAN & MIKE GIBSON

DH 28 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"DUBUQUE REVISITED: A VIDEO GUIDE TO THE CITY PAST & PRESENT"

DH 29 DUBUOUE HISTORY

DUBUQUE MUSEUM OF ART- (2 TAPES) 09/03 & 10/03

DH 30 DUBUQUE HISTORY

"OUR IOWA HOME" BY LOU AND JOEY FANTSCH

DH 31 DUBUQUE HISTORY

ORAL HISTORYFRANSICANS 03/19/2007

DH32 DUBUQUE HISTORY

NATIONAL/LOCAL NEWS MEDIA ON RACIAL ISSUES IN DUBUQUE CNN CHANNEL 9 – NAT'L LARRY KING LIVE – 8 PM FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 15, 1991

DH33 DUBUQUE HISTORY

FLOODS OF '93 PRESENTED BY NEWSCENTER 13

DH34 DUBUQUE HISTORY

FLOOD OF '93 KCCI-TV DES MOINES, IOWA 8

DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

DP 1 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

CITY OF FESTIVALS SEMINAR "DISCOVER SUCCESS" 1-30-88 PART I:

GRANTWRITING & SPONSERSHIP

DP 2 DUBUOUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

21 VISION 220000 OVERVIEW (1992)

PROGRAM I - VISION 220000 OVERVIEW

PROGRAM II - ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

PROGRAM III - EDUCATION

PROGRAM IV - TRANSPORTATION

NOTE: FOLDER DP 2A WITH CORRESPONDING INFO.

DP 3 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

VISION 220000 OVERVIEW (1992)

PROGRAM V - ENVIRONMENT

PROGRAM VI - CULTURE & RECREATION

PROGRAM VII - LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

PROGRAM VIII - COMMUNITY ATTITUDES

DP 4 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

VISION 220000 OVERVIEW (1992)

PROGRAM IX - RACIAL & ETHNIC DIVERSITY

PROGRAM X - MAKING THE VISION A REALITY

DP 4A DUBUQUE PLANS & PROGRAMS

VISION 220000 PAMPHLET

DP 5 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

RIVERFRONT PLANNING SESSION

FIVE FLAGS ORPHEUM THEATRE (SEPTEMBER 23, 1993)

DP 6 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

THE SCIENTIFIC ASSESSMENT AND STRATEGY TEAM: STUDYING UPPER MISSISSIPPI AND MISSOURI RIVER BASIN FLOODING 5/13/94

DP 7 DUBUOUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

"CREATING THE FUTURE" CITY OF DUBUQUE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN CITIZEN'S GUIDE VIDEO 1997 (2 COPIES)

DP 8 DUBUQUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

"JAIL EXPANSION VIDEO"

DP 9 DUBUOUE PROGRAMS & PLANS

"IF THEM OLE WALLS COULD TALK" THE ORPHEUM JANUARY 1976. BICENTENNIAL CITY AND THE THEATERS

GRAND OPERA HOUSE SHOWS (DUPLICATES)

GOH 1 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS THE VELVETEEN RABBIT CAST 2 AUGUST 14, 2002

GOH 2 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS SNOOPY JULY 19, 2003 (3 COPIES)

GOH 3 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS MAN OF LA MANCHA FEBRUARY 10, 2006 (2 COPIES)

GOH 4 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

GRAND THEATER PRESENTS FIDDLER ON THE ROOF FEBRUARY 25, 2000 GOH 5 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND CHILDREN'S PRODUCTION OF NARNIA CAST 2 AUGUST 13, 2003

GOH 6 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

SHOW BOAT 7-12-1991 (4 COPIES)

GOH 7 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

"GYPSY" BARN COMMUNITY THEATRE, DUBUQUE, IA MARCH 8, 1988 GOH 8 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS JOSEPH AND THE AMAZING TECHNICOLOR DREAMCOAT JUNE 30, 2004 (1:29)

GOH 9 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

A GRAND CHILDREN'S PRODUCTION THE WIZARD OF OZ – CAST 2 AUGUST 18, 2004 (1:26)

GOH 10 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS A CHRISTMAS STORY (2:09) DECEMBER 3, 2005 GOH 11 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE SENATOR WORE PANTYHOSE 9-23-05

GOH 12 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

FOOTLIGHT FRENZY FEBRUARY 1985 BARN COMMUNITY THEATRE GOH 13 GRAND OPERA HOUSR

THE GRAND PRESENTS ONCE UPON A MATTRESS (2:14) FEBRUARY 14, 2002

GOH 14 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

ONCE UPON A MATTRESS 2-2-2000

GOH 15 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

"I OUGHT TO BE IN PICTURES" BARN COMMUNITY THEATER JULY 1989 DUBUOUE, IA.

GOH 16 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

"TINYTYPES" BARN COMMUNITY THEATER AUGUST 23, 1986

GOH 17 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS PERFECT WEDDING (1:27:30) APRIL 26, 2007

GOH 18 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

HOW THE OTHER HALF LOVES 1989

GOH 19 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

SOUTH PACIFIC 1994 (3 COPIES)

GOH 20 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS ANNIE GET YOUR GUN FEBRUARY 15, 2001 (2:28) (3 COPIES)

GOH 21 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND OPERA HOUSE PRESENTS STATE FAIR JUNE 30, 1999

GOH 22 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

DEATH BY CHOCOLATE 4-22-92 (2 COPIES)

GOH 23 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

CRIMES OF THE HEART 1990

GOH 24 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

ANYTHING GOES 1991 BARN COMMUNITY THEATER (2 COPIES)

GOH 25 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS ANNIE JUNIOR, CAST 1 (1:14) AUGUST 19, 2005

GOH 26 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND CHILDREN'S PRODUCTION OF NARNIA – CAST 1 AUGUST 14, 2003

GOH 27 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

BATS IN THE BELFRY APRIL 23, 1989

GOH 28 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

NUNSENSE II 1994

GOH 29 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND THEATER PRESENTS THE KING AND I 6/28/00

(PAPE/DAMASO) ACT ONE

GOH 30 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

BLEACHER BUM'S 1992

GOH 31 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

PINOCCHIO (COPIED FROM REEL TO REEL TAPES) BLACK & WHITE BARN COMMUNITY THEATRE 1982

GOH 32 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

BEST LITTLE WHOREHOUSE IN TEXAS FEB./MARCH 1989 (3 COPIES)

GOH 33 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE MUSIC MAN – 2 ½ HOURS ROBERT PRESTON (2 COPIES)

GOH 34 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

42ND STREET 2/21/1990 (3 COPIES)

GOH 35 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU 1981

GOH 36 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

BARN COMMUNITY THEATRE, DUBUQUE, IA GRAND OPERA HOUSE NUNSENSE 6-26-87

GOH 37 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

JOSEPH 1999

GOH 38 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

EXCERPTS OF SHOW BOAT 2-92

GOH 39 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

BLACK PATENT SHOE ACT I ORIGINAL COPY 1989

GOH 40 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

SHOE SUMMER '89 ACT 2

GOH41 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

STEEL MAGNOLIAS 1991

GOH 42 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

THE GRAND PRESENTS MEMORIES OF A NON-JEWISH CHILDHOOD MARCH 5, 2005 (2:09)

GOH 43 GRAND OPERA HOUSE

KING & I JUNE 22, 2000

LORAS VCR TAPES LISTING

ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

APO 1 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

APO SNEAK PREVIEW- AROUND THE DIAL 2/7/87

APO 2 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

FRIDAY APO SHOW FEBRUARY 24, 1989

APO 3 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

1992 APO SHOW "WHO SHOT SEYMOUR?"

APO 4 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

ALPHA PHI OMEGA PLAY "ONCE UPON A TIME" 1994

APO 5 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

"3 BUCK\$ FOR CHARITY--THE RETURN OF CAPTAIN OBVIOUS" 1995

APO 6 ALPHA PHI OMEGA SHOW

"ABSOLUTELY NOTHING" 4/14/96

ALUMNI

AL 1 ALUMNI

LORAS CLUB OF CHICAGO 5/3/85 1 OF 2

AL 2 ALUMNI

LORAS CLUB OF CHICAGO 5/3/85 2 OF 2

AL 3 ALUMNI

LORAS CLUB OF CHICAGO MAY 3, 1985 2 COPIES

AL 4 ALUMNI

SUMMARY OF CENTURY 21

CHICAGO ALUMNI KICK-OFF

DINNER PROGRAM 3-6-86

AL 5 ALUMNI

LORAS COLLEGE CLUB OF CHICAGO LUNCHEON MAY 20, 1988

AL 6 ALUMNI

"AMECHE REMEMBERED" KCRG TV NEWS STORY FILETAPE (12/7/93) (2 COPIES)

AL 7 ALUMNI

25 YEAR ALUMNI INTERVIEWS - 1990

AL 8 ALUMNI

ABC PROGRAM "DAY ONE" --BENRARD SCHLUETER, LORAS CLASS OF 1963 HOSPITAL ADMINISTRATOR

AL 9 ALUMNI

LORAS COLLEGE GREG GUMBEL ADMISSIONS SPOT

AL 10 ALUMNI

GREG GUMBEL PRESENTATION AT LORAS COLLEGE FUNDRAISER (2 COPIES)

AL 11 ALUMNI

LORAS CLUB OF DUBUQUE SPRING LUNCHEON 5/18/95 (2 COPIES)

AL 12 ALUMNI

KDUB-TV MIKE LEWIS SPECIAL, GREG GUMBEL, MAY 1994

AL 13 ALUMNI

SOARING EAGLE RANCH: REUNION/RETREAT 2001

AL 14 ALUMNI

CURLEY "BOO" JOHNSON: LORAS/ GLOBETROTTER

AL 15 ALUMNI

VIDEO TAPE OF "CLASS OF '58"- RECOLLECTION OF PHOTOS PUT TO SONG

AL 16 ALUMNI

"BELIEF UNFOLDING- LORAS COLLEGE"- FUND-RAISING VIDEO (5 copies)

AL 17 ALUMNI- GREG GUMBEL AT LORAS (1 OF 2)

AL 17 ALUMNI- GRED GUMBEL AT LORAS (2 OF 2)

AL 18 ALUMNI

LORAS COLLEGE ALUMNI RELATIONS

AL 19 ALUMNI

GREG GUMBEL-: 30 COMMERCIALS

AL 20 ALUMNI

SOARING EAGLE RANCH REUNION/RETREAT 2001

AL 21 ALUMNI

GREG GUMBEL- PRESENTATION LORAS COLLEGE

AL 22 ALUMNI

LORAS COLLEGE ALUMNI RELATIONS MAY 1998 (2 COPIES)

AL 23 ALUMNI

1998 LORAS COLLEGE DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI AWARDS

AL 24 ALUMNI

"ALUMNI RELATIONS" VIEDO SUMMER ORIENTATION – STUDENT LIFE OFFICE 1998 ROSSIE, CONDON, UNGS, HEITMAN, HEILMAN

AL 25 ALUMNI

1994 ANNUAL LORAS COLLEGE LORAS CLUB OF DUBUQU SCHOLARSHIP LUNCHEON

AL 26 ALUMNI 1996 REUNION

ARTS & LECTURE SERIES

ALS 1 ARTS & LECTURE SERIES ROBERT BLY-POET 11/6/85

BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT

BC 1 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT SPEAKER CARDINAL ARCHBISHOP JOSEPH BERNADIN, HOMILIST ERMA BOMBECK, COMMENCEMENT SPEAKER 1983

BC 2 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 5/12/85 (2 COPIES)

BC 3 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS BACCALAUREATE 1986

BC 4 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1987

BC 5 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS BACCALAUREATE 1988

BC 6 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1988

BC 7 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCOMENT LORAS BACCALAUREATE 1989

BC 8 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1989

BC 9 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS BACCALAUREATE 1990

BC10 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1990 TAPE 1

BC11 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1990 TAPE 2

BC12 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1991

BC13 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS BACCALAUREATE MAY 9, 1992

BC14 BACCALAUREATE AND COMMENCEMENT LORAS COMMENCEMENT 1992

BC15 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT 1993 LORAS COLLEGE SPRING COMMENCEMENT EXERCISE BC16 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT 1993 LORAS COLLEGE SPRING COMMENCEMENT EXERCISE

BC17 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT

1994 LORAS COLLEGE COMMENCEMENT MASTER

BC18 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT

2004 LORAS COLLEGE COMMENCEMENT

BC 19 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT CLASS OF 1996 LORAS COLLEGE

BC 20 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2 COPIES) 2006 GRADUATION DVD

BC 21 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2 COPIES) 2007 COMMENCEMENT DVD

BC 22 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2 COPIES) LORAS COMMENCEMENT MAY 17, 2008

BC 23 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2 COPIES) LORAS COLLEGE GRADUATION MAY 14, 2006

BC 24 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2COPIES) LORAS GRADUATION 10 MAY '08

BC 25 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT (2 COPIES) 2007 COMMENCEMENT DVD

BC 26 BACCAULAREATE AND COMMENCEMENT 2011 COMMENCEMENT IN AWC DVD

EDUCATIONAL

ED 1 EDUCATIONAL

JOB INTERVIEW TAPE

ED 2 EDUCATIONAL

THE WORLD OF ABNORMAL PSYCHOLOGY

ED 3 EDUCATIONAL

SOCIAL SKILLS PROGRAM FOR ADOLESCENTS SESSION TWO: GIVING NEGATIVE FEEDBACK (RESEARCH PROCESS)

ED 4 EDUCATIONAL

SOCIAL SKILLS PROGRAM FOR ADOLESCENTS SESSION FOUR:

RESISTING PEER PRESSURE (RESEARCH PROCESS)

ED 5 EDUCATIONAL

CIPHER IN THE SNOW

ED 6 EDUCATIONAL

CREATING LEARNING COMMUNIUTIES COMER PROCESS (1 HR)

ED 7 EDUCATIONAL

ISSUES AND CONFLICTS IN WRITING ACROSS THE CURRICULUM DIRECTIONS FOR THE 1990'S AND BEYOND (2 HOURS)

ED 8 EDUCATIONAL

RESEARCH / GRANTS FACULTY SEMINAR 3/7/91

ED 9 EDUCATIONAL

"ON TELEVISION: TEACH THE CHILDREN" 9/9/92

ED 10 EDUCATIONAL

MULTIMEDIA: HOW DOES IT REALLY WORK IN THE CLASSROOM (2 HOURS) 2/23/93

ED 11 EDUCATIONAL

11/14/97 VIDEOCONFERENCE: CAMPUS CONFIDENTIALITY ON TRIL: AN OPEN OR CLOSED CASE

ED 12 EDUCATIONAL

GIFT OF HERITAGE-HOW TO CREATE YOUR OWN FAMILY TREE 60 MINUTES, 1992

ED 12A EDUCATIONAL

GIFT OF HERITAGE ARTICLE & PAMPHLET

ED 13 EDUCATIONAL

"MISSISSIPPI: RIVER OF KNOWLEDGE" LORAS COLLEGE PRODUCTION, 2002 (2 COPIES)

ED 14 EDUCATIONAL

"LEAVES/ ENGINEERING AND YOU"- ADMISSIONS VIDEO (2 COPIES)

ED 15 EDUCATIONAL

LORAS COLLEGE ADMISSIONS VIDEO (ESPANOL)

ED 16 EDUCATIONAL

LORAS COLLEGE IRISH STUDIES PROGRAM "A TICKET TO THE WORLD" (2 COPIES)

ED 17 EDUCATIONAL

YOUNG ENTREPRENEUR SUMMER (YES!) CAMP 2000

GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

GM 1 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

NOTRE DAME CLUB OF DUBUOUE

GM 2 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

WAKE UP THE ECHOES "THE HISTORY OF NOTRE DAME FOOTBALL"

GM 3 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

CONSULATE OF LUXENBOURG

AMERIKA NO. 2

DUEUGUE – WINONA (IN GERMAN)

ROLLING STONE 9/11/81

"IF THEM OLE WALLS COULD TALK"

THE ORPHEUM, PAST, PRESENT AND FUTURE

JAN. 1976 LORAS TV PRODUCTION CLASS PROJECT

GM 4 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

1997 LORAS SENIOR VIDEO

GM 5 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

LORAS COLLEGE- HEARING JAN 15, 1990

GM 6 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

PAT FLEMING INTERVEW WITH MSGR. DUNN

GM 7 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

THIS VAST, UNCULTIVATED SAVAGE FIELD OF THE LORD- A PLAY BY BOB CRONIN; LIFE IN THE SPIRIT-BY REV. EVERETT J. FRESE

GM 8 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

1987-1988 BUD LIGHT DARE DEVILS (BASKETBALL STUNTS)

GM 9 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

1987-88, 1989-90 BUD LIGHT DARE DEVILS (BASKETBALL STUNTS)

GM 10 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

INTERVIEW ABOUT MSGR. FRIEDL AND ED MAUCLEY'S BOOK "HOMILIES ALIVE"

GM 11 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

2000 LORAS SENIOR VIDEO

GM 12 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

2001 LORAS SENIOR VIDEO

GM 13 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

"DREAMFIELD" VIDEO ABOUT THE BASEBALL FIELD IN DYSERVILLE CREATED FOR "FIELD OF DREAMS"

GM 14 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

"REQUIEM" MUSIC AND LYRICS BY MAGDA HERZBERGER, PERFORMED APRIL 24th, 1997 DUBUQUE, IOWA AT THE HOLOCAUST REMEMBRANCE FIRST CONGREGATIONAL UNITED CHURCH OF CHRIST

GM 15 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

"SURVIVING THE HOLOCAUST" EXCERPTS FROM "REQUIEM" COMPOSED BY MAGDA HERZBERGER

GM 16

MAGDA HERZBERGER: AUTHOR, POET, COMPOSER & SURVIVOR OF THE HOLOCAUST AND MONICA RIEKOFF WRITER AND SINGER WITH THE ARIZONA OPERA COMPANY

GM 17

WOMAN OF VALOR LUNCHEON HONORING MAGDA HERZBERGER MARCH 21, 1999

GM 18

LORAS COLLEGE VIDEO OUTTAKES

GM 19

"DEAD MAN WALKING"

GM 20 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

LORAS BRAD SHERRY (BETA)

GM 21 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

1997 LORAS SENIORS

GM 22 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS (2 COPIES)

BISHOP JOHN PAUL A TRIBUTE TO THE MAN, THE PRIEST, AND HIS LEGACY

GM 23 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

FR. KRUSE WELCOMING FOR GOLF EVENT

GM 24 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

FR. ANDERSON WELCOMING FOR GOLF EVENT

GM 25 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

ADVANCED DATA-COMM CORPORATE VIDEO PRESENTATION

GM 26 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

LORAS SENIORS 1995 VIDEO CREATIONS

GM 27 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS (3 COPIES)

LORAS COLLEGE FIELDHOUSE TRIBUTE COMMEMORATIVE DVD

GM 28 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

LORAS COLLEGE GO FORTH AND TEACH

GM 29 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

KDTH 01-09-09 VOCIES OF THE TRI-STATES MSGR. FRANCIS FRIEDL

GM 30 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

MAGDA HERZBERGER OCTOBER 30, 1987 TAPE ONE

GM 31 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

LORAS COLLEGE CONVOCATION 2011 ATHLETIC & WELLNESS CENTER. THURSDAY AUGUST 25, 2011 4:00 P.M.

GM 32 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

HOMEWARD BOUND II FOR GEORGE FREUND

HEALTH INFORMATION

HE 1 HEALTH INFORMATION

SPORT NUTRITION

HE 2 HEALTH INFORMATION

"HEALTH CENTER #1 EATING DISORDER"

HE 3 HEALTH INFORMATION

NATIONAL HEALTHCARE TELECONFERENCE (DUPLICATE 4 HOURS)

HE 4 HEALTH INFORMATION

LORAS HEALTH SYMPOSIUM- FRIDAY APRIL 6TH, 1989. 8PM

HE 5 HEALTH INFORMATION

LORAS HEALTH SYMPOSIUM SATURDAY APRIL 7TH, 1989. ? AM OR PM

HISTORY

HIS 1 HISTORY

LORAS COLLEGE CENTENNIAL FILM (4 COPIES)

HIS 2 HISTORY

LORAS COLLEGE SESQUICENTENNIAL

MINUTES BY GEORGE FREUND

HIS 3 HISTORY

SESQUICENTENNIAL KICK-OFF

KDUB-TV NEWSCAST 9/17/89

LORAS COLLEGE CENTENNIEL (FILM TO VIDEO TRANSFER)

HIS 4 HISTORY

LORAS COLLEGE: SISTER COLLEGE CEREMONY

JAPAN EICHI UNIVERSITY MAY26, 1983

HIS 5 HISTORY

GLIMPSES OF COLUMBIA (PART ONE)

HIS 6 HISTORY

LORAS COLLEGE "ALUMNI CAMPUS CENTER" (2 COPIES)

HIS 7 HISTORY

DON & LORETTA STRIBLING HERITAGE WEEK 3-22-2007

HIS 8 HISTORY

HERITAGE WEEK 3-22-06 NOONA & KLIER; 3-23-06 BRINKMOILLER; 3-24-06 FR. MENSTER

HIS 9 HISTORY

LORAS HERITAGE WEEK "FR. MENSTER" MARCH 24TH 2006

HIS 10 HISTORY

HERITAGE WEEK BRINKMOILLER 3-23-06

HIS 11 HISTORY

HERITAGE WEEK 3-22-06 NOONA & KLIER

HIS 12 HISTORY

FORMER LORAS PROFESSORS PUTTING TOGETHER A BOOK, NOONAN, KRAUS, & OTHERS

HIS 13 HISTORY

HERITAGE DAY – 1992

HIS 14 HISTORY

AMERICAN INDIAN HERITAGE MONTH **GUESTS** SPEAKER: DR. ERIC JOLLY 10-09-00

HIS 15 HISTORY

SINSINAWA MAZZHUCHELLI 1 HOUR

SEE ALSO:

DE 17 DUBUQUE EVENT

CAMPUS CENTER CONSTRUCTION (1992)

HOFFMANN HALL DEMOLITION

HD 1 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

OPENING OF HOFFMANN HALL CORNER STONE 1986

HD 2 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (1 of 6)

HD 3 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (2 of 6)

HD 4 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (3 of 6)

HD 5 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (4 of 6)

HD 6 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (5 of 6)

HD 7 HOFFMAN HALL DEMOLITION

DEMOLITION OF HOFFMANN HALL 1986 (6 of 6)

LORAS ACADEMY

LA 1 LORAS ACADEMY

LORAS ACADEMY 7/3/86

LA 2 LORAS ACADEMY

ACADEMY REUNION 1987

LA 3 LORAS ACADEMY

ACADEMY REUNION 1988

LA 4 LORAS ACADEMY

LORAS ACADEMY REUNION JULY 7, 1990

LA 5 LORAS ACADEMY (2 COPIES)

LORAS ACADEMY MILITARY BALL 1950 & 1953

ROTC RIFLE ROOM 1950, CLASS 1953

RIFLE RANGE 1953

LA 6 LORAS ACADEMY

ACADEMY REUNION – 2006 VHS

LA 7 LORAS ACADEMY (2 COPIES)

ACADEMY REUNION – 2006 DVD

LA 8 LORAS ACADEMY

ACADEMY REUNION 2004

LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

LAE 1 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

CLARKE/LORAS HOMECOMING 1984 PARADE, BAND, FOOTBALL GAME 1 OF 2

LAE 2 LORAS ACTIVTIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

CLARKE/LORAS HOMECOMING 1984 2 OF 2

LAE 3 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

JIM WAND- HYPNOTIST 4/24/85

LAE 4 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

JIM WAND- HYPNOTIST 12/4/86 1 OF 2

LAE 5 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

JIM WAND-HYPNOTIST 12/4/86 2 OF 2

LAE 6 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

JIM WAND-HYPNOTIST 1987

LAE 7 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

JIM WAND-HYPNOTIST 12/7/88

LAE 8 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

AIR GUITAR/BUBBLE BLOWING 9-11-87 (2 COPIES)

LAE 9 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

THE VAST, UNCULTIVATED, SAVAGE FIELS OF THE LORD- A PLAY

ABOUT BISHOP LORAS BY BOB CRONIN

LIFE IN THE SPIRIT-A PAFA-LITERGY WITH DANCE, ORCHESTRA AND

CHORUS BY REV. EVERETT J. FRESE

LAE10 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

LORAS COLLEGE MOCK CONVENTION 1992

LAE 11 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

LORAS COLLEGE DUBUQUE, IA 8/25/96 COPY – JIM WAND

LAE 12 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

CAB VIDEO '97-'98

LAE 13 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

DR. JIM WAND – MASTER HYPNOTIST LORAS COLLEGE OCTOBER 14, 2005

LAE 14 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

DR. JIM WAND HYPNOTIST LORAS COLLEGE 8-22-04

LAE 15 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

MEGA FLICKS JIM WAND LORAS COLLEGE 1-17-04

LAE 16 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT HOMECOMING 1997 CLASS OF 1972

LAE 17 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

LORAS COLLEGE MEGA FLIX VIDEO 4-20-04 LAE 18 LORAS ACTIVITIES AND ENTERTAINMENT

COLOMBIAN SPEAKER

LORAS CAMPAIGNS

LC 1 LORAS CAMPAIGNS (9 COPIES)

THE CAMPAIGN FOR LORAS COLLEGE BUILDING FOR TOMORROW "THE GIFT OF MEMORIES" 9:2000 MINUTES

LC 2 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

LORAS COLLEGE ASSOCIATE PRODUCERS "THE LORAS EXPERIENCE" 7/24/84 (3 COPIES, 2 BETA TAPES)

LC 3 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

LORAS COLLEGE-LORAS EXPERIENCE ADMISSIONS OFFICE, DUBUQUE, IOWA

LC 4 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

LORAS COLLEGE ASSOCIATE PRODUCERS "THE LORAS EXPERIENCE" CHICAGO BANQUET COMMENTS 16:2000 7/24/84

LC 5 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

A VIEW FROM THE HILL-LORAS COLLEGE 10/98 (3 COPIES- 2 WITH PICTORIAL COVERS)

LC 6 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

IT FEELS SO RIGHT (2 COPIES)

LC 7 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

\$10 MILLION DONATION- ALUMNI CAMPUS CENTER (3 COPIES)

LC 8 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

DEDICATION OF KUCERA CENTER FOR CATHOLIC STUDIES – BANQUET TO HONOR GIVERS

LC 9 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

"LORAS COLLEGE NCBT" CAMPAIGN

LC 10 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

THE CAMPAIGN FOR LORAS COLLEGE BUILDING FOR TOMORROW "THE GIFT OF MEMORIES" 9:00 MIN

LC 11 LORAS CAMPAIGNS

WILLIAM T. LYNCH CHAIRMAN/CEO LEO BURNETT U.S.A. LORAS ANNIVERSARY CAMPAIGN

LORAS DIGEST

LD 1 LORAS DIGEST

NOVEMBER 1988, DECEMBER 1988, JANUARY 1989, FEBRUARY 1989 LD 2 LORAS DIGEST MARCH 1989, APRIL 1989, MAY 1989, SPECIAL

LD 3 LORAS DIGEST

OCTOBER 1989, NOVEMBER 1989, JANUARY 1990, FEBRUARY 1990

LD 4 LORAS DIGEST

MARCH 1990, OCTOBER 1990, NOVEMBER 1990, DECEMBER 1990

LD 5 LORAS DIGEST

MARCH 1991, APRIL 1991

LD 6 LORAS DIGEST

NOVEMBER 1990

LD 7 LORAS DIGEST

OCTOBER 1990

LD 8 LORAS DIGEST

NOVEMBER 1988, DECEMBER 1988, MARCH 1989

LD 9 LORAS DIGEST

APRIL 1989

LD 10 LORAS DIGEST

FEBRUARY 1990

LD 11 LORAS DIGEST

MARCH 1990

LD 12 LORAS DIGEST

FEBRUARY 1991

LD 13 LORAS DIGEST

DECEMBER 1989

LD 14 LORAS DIGEST

150TH ANNIVERSARY--COMMUNITY DAY

LD 15 LORAS DIGEST

MSGR. BARTA & NEWS COVERAGE OF 1988 PRESIDENTIAL CAMPAIGN

LD 16 LORAS DIGEST

MAY 1990 (AUDIO ONLY – NO VIDEO)

LD 17 LORAS DIGEST

JOHN SEIMON, 11/90 CAMPUS CENTER, LORAS COLLEGE

(For exact programs, see LORAS DIGEST list)

LAST LECTURES

LL 1 LAST LECTURES

DICK CLARK 4/11/84

LL 2 LAST LECTURES

G.B. NOONAN 3/4/85

GEORGE FREUND 3/11/85

LL 3 LAST LECTURE

DR. BAUERLY 1987

LL 4 LAST LECTURE

ELIZABETH MCALISTER 2/25/88 "THE PROBLEM IS CIVIL OBEDIENCE"

LL 5 LAST LECTURE

ELIZABETH MCALISTER "THE PROBLEM IS CIVIL OBEDIENCE" 2/25/88 1 OF 2 (2 COPIES)

LL 6 LAST LECTURE

ELIZABETH MCALISTER "THE PROBLEM IS CIVIL OBEDIENCE" 2/25/88 2 OF 2 (2 COPIES)

LL 7 LAST LECTURE

HYPERCARD / ED CAWLEY 242 SCIENCE

LL 8 LAST LECTURE

BEYOND SUCCESS WITH DR. LAYNE A. LONGFELLOW (DISTRIBUTED BY LECTURE THEATRE INC., PRESCOTT, AZ)

LL 9 LAST LECTURE

EVALUATING STUDENT WRITING / KAREN STURM 2/11/91

LL10 LAST LECTURE

DEMO / ED CAWLEY

LL 11 LAST LECTURE

LECTURE / DR. AUGE FALL 1992

LL 12 LAST LECTURE

RAPE / BONNIE CAMPBELL ATTORNEY GENERAL STATE OF IOWA 9/29/93

LL 13 LAST LECTURE

KARMEN HALL – MILLER 7 P.M.10/26/93

LL 14 LAST LECTURE

ISLAM AND THE WEST / ISSA KHALOF - POLITICAL SCIENCE PROFESSOR (CAMPUS CENTER) 2/25/94

LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

LCTV 1 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL PRODUCTION

LCTV 2 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

TELEVISION PRODUCTION I

GROUP I- GROUP II SPRING 1987 TERM PROJECT

LCTV 3 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

SPONTANEOUS COMBUSTION WEEK 2 LCTV PRODUCTION

LCTV 4 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

THE DEAN FARLEY SHOW 2/21/93 MASTER

LCTV 5 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

SEEING THE SIGHTS; FASHION SHOW; THE ARTS IN DUBUQUE; PUNKS; HERE'S BLOOD IN YOUR EYES

LCTV 6 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

LCTV NEWS 4-22-98

LCTV 7 LORAS COLLEGE TELEVISION

FR. SCHROEDER INTERVIEW

LORAS MUSIC

LM 1 LORAS MUSIC

LORAS CONCERT AND JAZZ BAND CHRISTMAS CONCERT DEC. 11, 1988 LM 2 LORAS MUSIC

BAND CONCERT (4/26/92)

LM 3 LORAS MUSIC

CONCERT CHOIR 1/23/93 (MASTER)

LM 4 LORAS MUSIC

LORAS VARIETY SHOW CHOIR 4/23/95

LM 5 LORAS MUSIC

DR. JOHN BROMAN'S DISCERTATION

LM 6 LORAS MUSIC

GUILLAUME BOUZINAC MOTETS

LM 6A LORAS MUSIC

GUILLAUME BOUZINAC MOTETS (SELECTED MOTETS AUDIO TAPE)

LM 7 LORAS MUSIC

"CHARVANCE: MEDJUGORJE MIRACLE" JULY 19^{TH} , 2002 HOFFMANN HALL

LORAS PLAYERS

LP 1 LORAS PLAYERS

HOW TO SUCCEED IN BUSINESS WITHOUT REALLY TRYING ACT I

LP 2 LORAS PLAYERS

HOW TO SUCCEED IN BUSINESS WITHOUT REALLY TRYING ACT II

LP 3 LORAS PLAYERS

JACK N' THE BEANSTALK SPRING 1985

LP 4 LORAS PLAYERS

MAN OF LA MANCHA1985

LP 5 LORAS PLAYERS

"SCROOGE" DECEMBER 1985 PLUS "LORAS REPORT"

LP 6 LORAS PLAYERS

THE GIN GAME 9/85

LP 7 LORAS PLAYERS

THEATRE MUSES 12/86

LP 8 LORAS PLAYERS

ALADDIN 4/21/86

LP 9 LORAS PLAYERS

BELLS ARE RINGING 11/86

LP 10 LORAS PLAYERS

THE SERVANT OF TWO MASTERS 3/2/86

LP 11 LORAS PLAYERS

ST. JOSEPH'S AUDITORIUM INDUCTION (11/8/87)

LP 12 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK: A ROCK GOSPEL BY REV. ROBERT BECK

LP 13 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK, LORAS REPORT (10/29/87)

LP 14 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK, KWWL-WATERLOO (10:2000 P.M.; 11/8/87)

LP 15 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS MAY 1987

LP 16 LORAS PLAYERS

"DO BLACK PATENT LEATHER SHOES REALLY REFLECT UP?" 4/24/88

LP 17 LORAS PLAYERS

MURDER IN THE CATHEDRAL 2/14/88

LP 18 LORAS PLAYERS

LIL' ABNER 1989

LP 19 LORAS PLAYERS

LIL' ABNER 1989 TAPE 2

LP 20 LORAS PLAYERS (2 COPIES)

ALL MY SONS (1 SAT. NIGHT PERFORMANCE 1 FRI NIGHT)

LP 21 LORAS PLAYERS

THE SILVER WHISTLE FEBRUARY, 1990

LP 22 LORAS PLAYERS

THE SILVER WHISTLE

LP 23 LORAS PLAYERS

LITTLE LULU

LP 24 LORAS PLAYERS

BLITHE SPIRIT 1 OF 2

LP 25 LORAS PLAYERS

BLITHE SPIRIT 2 OF 2

LP 26 LORAS PLAYERS 75TH ANNIVERSARY REUNION HONORING

REV. KARL SCHROEDER

LP 27 LORAS PLAYERS

LORAS FORUM: JIM WARING, FR. SCHROEDER

LP 28 LORAS PLAYERS

ROCKY AND BULLWINKLE MAY 1990

LP 29 LORAS FACULTY PLAY

"DARK DEEDS AT SWAN'S PLACE" JAN 26, 1991

LP 30 LORAS PLAYERS

INSIDE PITCH 4/23/91

LP 31 LORAS PLAYERS

INDUCTION 11/3/91

LP 32 LORAS PLAYERS

"HOW TO SUCCEED IN BUSINESS WITHOUT REALLY TRYING" 10/25/91

LP 33 LORAS PLAYERS

GREASE PART 1 1991

LP 34 LORAS PLAYERS

GREASE PART 2 1991

LP 35 LORAS PLAYERS

SCHRAPNEL IN THE HEART 2-23-92

LP 36 LORAS PLAYERS

THE HOUSE AT POOH CORNER APRIL 25, 1992

LP 37 LORAS PLAYERS

THE HOUSE AT POOH CORNER 2:00 P.M. MATINEE 4/26/92

LP 38 LORAS PLAYERS

GUYS AND DOLLS THURSDAY PERFORMANCE10/29/92

LP 39 LORAS PLAYERS

GUYS AND DOLLS THURSDAY PERFORMANCE / SUNDAY INDUCTION 10/29/92 & 11/1/92

LP 40 LORAS PLAYERS

GUYS AND DOLLS SUNDAY MATINEE ACT 1- 11/1/92

LP 41 LORAS PLAYERS

GUYS AND DOLLS SUNDAY MATINEE ACT 2 - 11/1/92

LP 42 FACULTY & STAFF PLAY

THE SHAME OF TOMBSTONE FRIDAY EVENING 1/22/93

LP 43 FACULTY & STAFF PLAY

THE SHAME OF TOMBSTONE SATURDAY EVENING 1/23/93

LP 44 FACULTY & STAFF PLAY

THE SHAME OF TOMBSTONE SUNDAY MATINEE 1/24/93

LP 45 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUR TEETH (COPY 1) FRIDAY NIGHT 2/26/93

LP 46 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUR TEETH (COPY 2) FRIDAY NIGHT 2/26/93

LP 47 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUR TEETH (COPY 1) SATURDAY NIGHT 2/27/93

LP 48 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUT TEETH (COPY 2) SATURDAY NIGHT 2/27/93

LP 49 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUR TEETH (COPY 1) SUNDAY NIGHT 2/28/93

LP 50 LORAS PLAYERS

BY THE SKIN OF OUR TEETH (COPY 2) SUNDAY NIGHT 2/28/93

LP 51 LORAS PLAYERS

PINOCCHIO SUNDAY PERFORMANCE 4/25/93

LP 52 LORAS PLAYERS

OKLAHOMA FRIDAY NIGHT (COPY 1) 11/5/93

LP 53 LORAS PLAYERS

OKLAHOMA FRIDAY NIGHT (COPY 2) 11/5/93

LP 54 LORAS PLAYERS

OKLAHOMA SUNDAY ACT 1 - 11/7/93

LP 55 LORAS PLAYERS

OKLAHOMA SUNDAY ACT 2 - 11/7/93

LP 56 LORAS PLAYERS

SCROOGE MARLEY AND CO. DRESS REHEARSAL 11/30/93

LP 57 LORAS PLAYERS

YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU; SATURDAY (COPY 1) 3/19/94

LP 58 LORAS PLAYERS

YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU; SATURDAY (COPY 2) 3/19/94

LP 59 LORAS PLAYERS

YOU CAN'T TAKE IT WITH YOU: SUNDAY 3/20/94

LP 60 LORAS PLAYERS

ALL ACTION NO TALK

LP 61 LORAS PLAYERS

UNDER JEKYLL'S HYDE AND DOGBREATH DEVERAUX, FRIDAY

LP 62 LORAS PLAYERS

UNDER JEKYLL'S HYDE AND DOGBREATH DEVERAUX, FRIDAY

LP 63 LORAS PLAYERS

UNDER JEKYLL'S HYDE AND DOGBREATH DEVERAUX, SATURDAY

LP 64 LORAS PLAYERS

MAGICAL GIFTS AND DRAGONS: SATURDAY 4/23/94

LP 65 LORAS PLAYERS

MAGICAL GIFTS AND DRAGONS: TUESDAY 4/26/94 9:20 AM

LP 67 LORAS PLAYERS

DAMN YANKEES ACT I & II, 11/11/94 MASTER

LP 68 LORAS PLAYERS

HALL OF FAME INDUCTION 11/13/94

LP 69 LORAS PLAYERS

OUR TOWN FRIDAY 3/17/95

LP 70 LORAS PLAYERS

OUR TOWN, SATURDAY 3/18/95

LP 71 LORAS PLAYERS

TIMBERLAKE MOVIE 1995

LP 72 LORAS PLAYERS

STORYBOOK MAGIC, TIMBERLAKE 5/18/95

LP 73 LORAS PLAYERS

STORYBOOK MAGIC, SATURDAY NIGHT (3 COPIES)

LP 74 LORAS PLAYERS

STORYBOOK MAGIC, SUNDAY NIGHT

LP 75 LORAS PLAYERS

CAMELOT ACT I, THURSDAY 11/2/95

LP 76 LORAS PLAYERS

CAMELOT ACT II THRUSDAY 11/2/95

LP 77 LORAS PLAYERS

CAMELOT 11/5/95 TAPE 1 OF 2

LP 78 LORAS PLAYERS

CAMELOT 11/5/95 TAPE 2 OF 2

LP 79 LORAS PLAYERS

1996 TIMBERLAKE VIDEO, MADE BY THE CAST

LP 80 LORAS PLAYERS

INHERIT THE WIND SATURDAY 2/24/96

LP 81 LORAS PLAYERS

INHERIT THE WIND SUNDAY 2/25/96

LP 82 LORAS PLAYERS

THE APPLE TREE

LP 83 LORAS PLAYERS

THE APPLE TREE, SUNDAY MATINEE, 11/10/96

LP 84 LORAS PLAYERS

A MID SUMMER'S NIGHT DREAM SATURDAY 3/8/97

LP 85 LORAS PLAYERS

A MID SUMMER'S NIGHT DREAM SUNDAY 3/9/97 MASTER

LP 86 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS, TUESDAY 4/29/97 MASTER

LP 87 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS, TUESDAY 4/29/97 MASTER

LP 88 LORAS PLAYERS

ONCE UPON A MATTRESS 10/30/97

LP 89 LORAS PLAYERS

ONCE UPON A MATTRESS

LP 90 LORAS PLAYERS

OF MICE AND MEN, PARTS 1&2, SUNDAY 2/22/98 (2 COPIES)

LP 91 LORAS PLAYERS

OF MICE AND MEN, PART 1, 2/22/98

LP 92 LORAS PLAYERS

OF MICE AND MEN, PART 2, 2/22/98

LP 93 LORAS PLAYERS

RAGGEDY ANN AND ANDY, SUNDAY MATINEE 4-26-98 MASTER

LP 94 LORAS PLAYERS

RAGGEDY ANN AND ANDY, SUNDAY EVENING 4-26-98 MASTER

LP 95 LORAS PLAYERS

A MID SUMMER'S MIGHT DREAM 3-8-97

LP 96 LORAS PLAYERS

ALICE IN WONDERLAND (3 Copies)

LP 97 LORAS PLAYERS

ALADAN

LP 98 LORAS PLAYERS

ALL MY SON'S 3-2-91

LP 99 LORAS PLAYERS

APPLE TREE 11-9-96

LP 100 LORAS PLAYERS

ANNIE

LP 101 LORAS PLAYERS

ARSENIC AND OLD LACE 3/12/99 ONE COPY MASTER 3/13/99 ONE COPY MASTER

LP 102 LORAS PLAYERS

BEAUTY & THE BEAST APRIL 8

LP 103 LORAS PLAYERS

BITHE SPIRIT 2-21-80

LP 104 LORAS PLAYERS

BITHE SPIRIT 2-21-80

LP 105 LORAS PLAYERS

CAMELOT NOVERMBER1995

LP 106 LORAS PLAYERS

CINDERELLA 1996

LP 107 LORAS PLAYERS

DAMN YANKEE'S 11-10-94

LP 108 LORAS PLAYERS

DAMN YANKEE'S ACT I 11-13-94

LP 109 LORAS PLAYERS

DAMN YANKEE'S ACT II 11-13-94

LP 110 LORAS PLAYERS

DARK DEEDS AT SWAN'S PLACE

LP 111 LORAS PLAYERS

DO PATENT LEATHER SHOES REALLY REFLECT UP 4-24-1988

LP 112 LORAS PLAYERS

FACULTY PLAY 1995

LP 113 LORAS PLAYERS

GREASE FALL 1991

LP 114 LORAS PLAYERS

GREASE FALL 1991

LP 115 LORAS PLAYERS

GUYS & DOLLS, HALL OF FAME INDUCTION OCT. 1992

LP 116 LORAS PLAYERS

HALF PAST WEDNESDAY 4-17-2000

LP 117 LORAS PLAYERS

HALF PAST WEDNESDAY FINAL PREFORANCE 5-19-2000

LP 118 LORAS PLAYERS

HOW TO SUCCEED

LP 119 LORAS PLAYERS

THE HOUSE AT POOH CORNER APRIL 1992

LP 120 LORAS PLAYERS

THE HOUSE AT POOH CORNER APRIL 1992

LP 121 LORAS PLAYERS

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK 4-20-85

LP 122 LORAS PLAYERS

LIL' ABNER 1989

LP 123 LORAS PLAYERS

LITTLE LULU 5-18-89

LP 124 LORAS PLAYERS

LITTLE LULU: FINAL PERFORMANCE 5-18-89

LP 125 LORAS PLAYERS

LORAS PLAYERS HALL OF FAME 1998

LP 126 LORAS PLAYERS

LORAS PLAYERS HALL OF FAME 1988

LP 127 LORAS PLAYERS

LORAS PLAYERS HALL OF FAME "LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS" 11-5-88

LP 128 LORAS PLAYERS

LORAS REPORT 10-17-84

LP 129 LORAS PLAYERS

MAN OF LA MANCHA

LP 130 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK

LP 131 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK: ROCK GOSPEL11-5-89

LP 132 LORAS PLAYERS

MARK: POP OPERA 10-29-99 (4 COPES) - MASTER ALSO AVAILBLE PART 1 10/31/99 & PART 2 10/31/99

LP 133 LORAS PLAYERS

THE MIME SHOW "SOUND OF SILENCE" 1989

LP 134 LORAS PLAYERS

MURDER FEBRUARY 3

LP 135 LORAS PLAYERS

NO MORE NO LESS

LP 136 LORAS PLAYERS

OF MICE AND MEN 2-22-98

LP 137 LORAS PLAYERS

OF MICE AND MEN 2-22-98

LP 138 LORAS PLAYERS

OKLAHOMA

LP 139 LORAS PLAYERS

PINOCCHIO 4-25-93

LP 140 LORAS PLAYERS

PIRATES OF PENZANCE 11-9-82

LP 141 LORAS PLAYERS

PIRATES OF PENZANCE 11-9-82

LP 142 LORAS PLAYERS

RAGGEDY ANNE AND ANDY 4-26-98

LP 143 LORAS PLYERS

RAGGEDY ANNE AND ANDY 4-26-98

LP 144 LORAS PLAYERS

ROCKY & BULLWINKLE APRIL 22-23, 1990

LP 145 LORAS PLAYERS

ROMEO & JULIET ACT I 2-28-2000

LP 146 LORAS PLAYERS

ROMEO & JULIET ACT II 2-28-2000

LP 147 LORAS PLAYERS

SCROOGE, MARLEY, & CO.11-30-93

LP 148 LORAS PLAYERS

SHRAPNEL IN THE HEART FEB 22-24, 1992

LP 149 LORAS PLAYERS

THE SILVER WHISTLE SPRING 1990

LP 150 LORAS PLAYERS

THE SHOW '94 "MAGICAL GIFTS AND DRAGONS"

LP 151 LORAS PLAYERS

STORYBOOK MAGIC 4-24-95

LP 152 LORAS PLAYERS

THEATER MUSES 12-6-86

LP 153 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS 4-29-97

LP 154 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS 3-15-87

LP 155 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS 3-15-87

LP 156 LORAS PLAYERS

WHEELS 4-29-97

LP 157 LORAS PLAYERS

WHERE'S CHARLEY? 11-8-98 SUNDAY EVENING TAPE 1 AND TAPE 2

LP 158 LORAS PLAYERS

CLUE: THE MUSICAL MASTER COPY 11/2000

LP 159 LORAS PLAYERS

I NEVER SAW ANOTHER BUTTERFLY 2/18/01

LP 160 FACULTY/ STAFF PLAYERS

FACE ON THE BARROOM FLOOR 1/02

LP 161 FACULTY/ STAFF PLAYERS

FACE ON THE BARROOM FLOOR 1/25/02- MASTER

LP 162 FACULTY/ STAFF PLAYERS

FACE ON THE BARROOM FLOOR 1/26/02- MASTER

LP 163 FACULTY/STAFF PLAYERS

DARK DEEDS AT SWANS PLACE 1/28/99- MASTER

LP 164 LORAS PLAYERS

ROMEO & JULIET 1ST HALF 2-27-00

LP 165 LORAS PLAYERS

ROMEO & JULIET 2ND HALF 2-27-00

LP 166 LORAS PLAYERS

THE GLASS MENAGERIE PART 1

LP 167 LORAS PLAYERS

THE GLASS MENAGERIE PART 2

THE FOLLOWING ARE DUPLICATE TAPES THAT ARE IN A SEPERATE

BOX: LP: 95, 97-99,103-105,107-111,113-115,118-124,129-131,133,136-139,142-144,147-156,160

LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

LPR 1 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

COMMERCIAL: "I WANT ACADEMICS":30 1999

"I WANT SOCIAL LIFE": 30. "I WANT OPPORTUNITY": 15

LPR 2 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

COMMERCIAL:"I WANT ACADEMICS":30 1999

"I WANT SOCIAL LIFE":30. "I WANT OPPORTUNITY":15

LPR 3 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

RECRUITMENT REVISED SPOT 11/19/97

- 1. RECRUIT PROFILES-"SHERRI"
- 2. RECRUIT PROFILES-"BRAD"

LPR 4 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

KWWL: TOP TEEN/ LORAS: 30 /:15

LPR 5 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

KGAN: LORAS COLLEGE- BILL COSBY: 30 11/22/99

LPR 6 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

KGAN: LORAS COLLEGE- BILL COSBY: 30 11/22/99

LPR 7 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

GREG GUMBEL RECRUITMENT COMMERCIALS '94 (2 COPIES)

LPR 8 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

COMMERCIAL/ RECRUITMENT VIDIO

LPR 9 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS NAD RECRUITMENT

A VIEW FROM THE HILL: LORAS COLLEGE (3 COPIES)

LPR 10 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

1994? RECRUITMENT VIDEO (2 COPIES)

LPR 11 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

LUTHER COLLEGE RECRUITMENT VIDEO

LPR 12 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT (2 COPIES)

BE MORE. BE LORAS. LORAS COLLEGE HIGHTLIGHTS FALL 2008

LPR 13 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

ADVANCED DATACOM MARKETING VIDEO

LPR 14 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

LEAVES RECRUITMENT VIDEO

LPR 15 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

"THE FIRST YEAR OF COLLEGE FOR THE TRADITIONAL STUDENT" DR. SUZANNE DEXTRAS 1994

LPR 15 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

"PLANT YOUR FEET" WELCOME DAYS '99 WELCOME HOME!!

LPR 16 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

"LEAP INTO LORAS" FALL WELCOME DAYS AUGUST 25-27, 2001 CLASS OF 2005

LPR 17 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

OPENING VIDEO SUMMER ORIENTATION 1997 MASTER COPY

LPR 18 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

"THE FIRST YEAR OF COLLEGE FOR THE TRADITION STUDENT" DR.

SUZANNE DEXTRAS 1994

LPR 19 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

MASTER: PARENT TRANSITION – SUMMER ORIENTATION

LPR 20 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT COLLEGE ISSUES

LPR 21 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

MARKETING SHOT WITH PRESIDENT COLLINS 09/13/2006 BY MEMORIES PHOTOGRAPHY AND VIDEO (DVD)

LPR 22 LORAS PUBLIC RELATIONS AND RECRUITMENT

"LEAVES" "ENGINEERING" AND "YOU"

LORAS REPORT:

LR 1 LORAS REPORT DEC. 1987/JAN. 1988

"MURDER IN THE CATHEDRAL"

MOCK DEMOCRATIC CONVENTION, FIELDHOUSE 1/27/88 AND 1/28/88

KIWANIS BREAKFEST

LR 2 LORAS REPORT SPRING 1987

CORONATION MASS

INTERVIEW WITH JAPANESE STUDENTS STUDYING ABROAD AT LORAS CONSTITUTION EXPERT DR. GARY GLENN

2ND DISTRICT CONGRESSMAN TIM TOUCHE

LR 3 LORAS REPORT FALL 1987

MIDWEST GOVERNORS CONFERENCE AT EAGLE RIDGE IN GALENA TERRITORY; INTERVIEWS WITH GOV. TERRY BRANDSTAD (IA), CONGRESSMAN LYNN MARTIN (IA), CONGRESSMAN TIM TOUCHE (IA), GOVERNOR THOMPSON (IL), GOVERNOR CELESTE (OH), GOVERNOR SINNER (ND), GOVERNOR KAYNOR (NE)

APPOINTMENTS TO PRESIDENT AND CHAIRMEN OF BOARD OF REGENTS MADE DR. DAVID SALVATERRA AND DR. LYNN NIZNICK ON FDR ERA, NOV. 19, 1987

THANKSGIVING/HOLIDAY PREPARATIONS WITH MONSIGNOR GAVON LR 4 LORAS REPORT

FULLBRIGHT WINNERS PRESS CONFERENCE

LR 5 LORAS REPORT

AIMEE SIMPSON "GENTLE NIGHT" PERFORMANCE/MONOLOGUE FULBRIGHT SCHOLARS DR. DAVID BECKART, DR. JOHN DEELY, AND DR. LARRY ZENNEN

GOVERNOR BRANDSTAD WITH PANELISTS FOR Q AND A

LR 6 LORAS REPORT

PAM AND GEORGE SPECIAL SHOW 10/27/1987, BARTA'S INAUGURATION LR 7 LORAS REPORT 1/28/1988

MOCK DEMOCRATIC CONVENTION

INTERVIEW WITH KEVIN KOCH, REPRESENTING THE YOUNG REPUBLICANS

INTERVIEW WITH LOWELL JUNKINS AND BRUCE BABBIT

LR 8 LORAS REPORT 1/28/1988

LORAS MOCK DEMOCRATIC CONVENTION

LR 9 LORAS REPORT 5/28/1988

INTERVIEW WITH GOVERNOR BRANDSTAD

LR 10 LORAS REPORT

DIPASQUALE PRESS CONFERENCE, FLORIDA JOB, INTERVIEW WITH ARCHBISHOP KUSSERA

INTERVIEW WITH PRESIDENT DIPASQUALE

INTERVIEW WITH FATHER JAMES BARTA

INTERVIEW WITH ARCHBISHOP KUSSERA

LR 11 LORAS REPORT

POLITICAL CANDIDATE REPRESENTATIVES AMY SIMPSON, COREY REDGER, AND STEVE KENNEDY DEBATE BEFORE MOCK CONVENTION AMADAIS DANCE TROOP SHOW PREVIEW

INTERVIEW WITH FATHER WILLIALM WILKE, AUTHOR OF "HISTORY AND LIFE ON THE MISSISSIPPI IN DUBUQUE"

INTERVIEW WITH DR. BROOKE WILLIAM, OFFERING NEW COURSE "THE GENDERED TREK: SHAPING WOMEN'S REALITY"

LR 12 LORAS REPORT

INTERVIEW WITH STUDENTS FROM SISTER SCHOOL IN JAPAN STUDYING AT LORAS

INTERVIEW WITH CONGRESSMAN TAUKE, DR. PAT DIPASQUALE, PRESIDENT OF LORAS COLLEGE AND MR. CHARLES MCCORMICK, DIRECTOR OF FINANCIAL AID

INTERVIEW WITH FATHER WILLIAM MOST AND SISTER MARY HOBBER INTERVIEW WITH MISSIONARIES ABOUT GLOBAL AWARENESS WEEK

LR 13 LORAS REPORT 1986

LUNCHEON 1986 SPEECHES GIVEN BY/ABOUT FATHER JAMES ROACH, THE FUNDRAISING EFFORT, PRESIDENT PAT DIPASQUALE, ARCHBISHOP DANIEL KUSSERA, AND JOE OWENS

LUNCHEON 1986, REPORTING FROM CHICAGO INTERVIEWS WITH ARCHBISHOP DANIEL KUSSERA, TOM KASHMAN, REPRESENTING THE BOARD OF REGENTS, FATHER JAMES KUTCH, ROBERT H. JOYCE, FATHER CHARLES LANG, JOSEPH C. OWENS, FRANK BURKE LUNCHEON 1986 INTERVIEWS WITH WALLY FROMHART, ROBIN CARUE, GINA CRONIN, COLLEEN COLLAHAUN, LAURA SABELS, JOHN REEBLY, SISTER BRNADINE CURRO, PRESIDENT DIPASQUALE, BIL DOWNS PRESIDENT PAT DIPASQUALE RESIGNS, 1987

LR 14 LORAS REPORT

PANELIST Q AND A WITH GOVERNOR TERRY BRANDSTAD AND DR. WAYNE MOLDENHAUER, TOM GOODMAN, MARV CLEMONS, NICK SCHRUP, DOUGH STILLINGS, BETH WING, AND AULEN EBERHEART INTERVIEW WITH FULBRIGHT PROFESSORS DR. LARRY ZEDEL, DR. DAVE SPEKHART AND DR. JOHN DEELY

LR 15 LORAS REPORT, SPRING 1986

SOFTBALL HALL OF FAME GAME

SOFTBALL HALL OF GAME INTERVIEW WITH TED ELLSOWRTH (PART1) SOFTBALL HALL OF FAME INTERVIEWS WITH TED ELLSWORTH (PART 2), JOHNNY PETRAKIS, BOB ZENDER, AND CHARLIE SPIELMAN INTERVIEW WITH WORKERS FROM ALBRECHT ACRES

LR 16 LORAS REPORT 1987

GRADUATION CEREMONY 1987

INTERVIEW WITH STEVE MURPHY, GENERAL MANAGER OF CABLE PROVIDER

LR 17 LORAS REPORT

INTERVIEW WITH GOVERNOR BRANDSTAD AND JAPANESE STUDY ABROAD STUDENTS AND AMBASSADORS

LR 18 LORAS REPORT

PRESS CONFERENCE WITH GOVERNOR BRANDSTAD, JAPANESE STUDY ABROAD STUDENTS, AND AMBASSADORS

LORAS SYMPOSIUM

LS 1 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION ONE

LS 2 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION TWO

LS 3 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION THREE

LS 4 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION FOUR

LS 5 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION ONE NOV.2-4, 1989 (TAPE 1 OF 5)

LS 6 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION ONE NOV.2-4, 1989 (TAPE 2 OF 5)

LS 7 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION TWO NOV 2-4, 1989 (TAPE 3 OF 5)

LS 8 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION THREE NOV 2-4, 1989 (TAPE 4 OF 5)

LS 9 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

SESSION FOUR NOV 2-4, 1989 (TAPE 5 OF 5)

LS 10 LORAS SYMPOSIUM (2 COPIES)

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"BELIEVE ME I KNOW WHAT I'M TALKING ABOUT: RELIGION AND THE

MEDIA IN AN AGE OF SKEPTICISM" -PETER STEINFELS 11/8/98

LS 11 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"BELIEVE ME I KNOW WHAT I'M TALKING ABOUT: RELIGION NAD THE

MEDIA IN AN AGE OF SKEPTICISM" -PETER STEINFELS 11/8/98

LS 12 LORAS SYMPOSIUM (2 COPES)- MASTER

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"CULTURAL CONVERSATIONS ABOUT RELIGION" -KENNETH WOODWARD 11/9/98

LS 13 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"CULTURAL CONVERSTATIONS ABOUT RELIGION" -KENNERH WOODWARD 11/9/98

LS 14 LORAS SYMPOSIUM (2 COPIES)

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"COMMUNICATION WITHIN THE CHURCH: A SESSION FOR PARISH PROFESSIONALS" 11/10/98 -SR. MARY MONTGOMERY, OP -SR. DOROTHY

SCHWENDINGER, OSF

LS 15 LORAS SYMPOSIUM (2 COPIES)

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"ON BEING A 21ST CENTURY CATHOLIC"-TOM ROBERTS11/10/98

LS 16 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"ON BEING A 21ST CENTURY CATHOLIC" -TOM ROBERTS 11/10/98

LS 17 LORAS SYMPOSIUM (2 COPIES)

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"COMMUNICATION CHALLENGES AND A CHANGING CHURCH"-BRIAN COOPER, LYN JERDE, FR. TOM RALPH SR. MIRA MOSLE, BVM, SANDYH WILGENBUSCH, CHUCK OFFENBURGER 11/11/98

LS 18 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

"HOMELESSNESS, HOSPIT ALITY, AND COMMUNITY"- ROSEMARY HAUGHTON 11/2/99

LS 19 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

LORAS HEALTH SYMPOSIUM- SATURDAY, APRIL 7TH

LS 20 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"CATHOLICISM, JUSTICE, AND THE PUBLIC POLICY" – THOMAS FIELD 11 14-2000 (2 COPIES)

LS 21 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAM OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"WITNESS TO HOPE: POPE JOHN PAUL II AND SHAPING THE CHURCH TO THE THIRD MILLENNIUM" – GEORGE WEIGEL 11-13-220000 (2 COPIES)

LS 22 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAM OF LIVING WATER SYMPOSIUM

"SPIRITUAL MOUNTAINS OF THE NEW MILLENIUM"- JOAN CHITTISTER-11/12/2000

LS 23 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

STREAMS OF LIVING WATER

SPIRITUAL MOUNTAINS OF THE NEW MILLENNIUM- SR.

JOANCHITTISTER

LS 24 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

ED MOLT APRIL 22, 1999. "THE ROLE OF LEADERSHIP IN THE ENTREPRENEURIAL FIRM"

LS 25 LORAS SYMPOSIUM

MARC ELLIS 3/14/01. "AFTER THE ELECTIONS: REFLECTIONS ON ISRAEL, PALESTINE, AND THE FUTURE OF JEWISH-CATHOLIC RELATIONS"

LORAS SENIOR CLASS VIDEOS

LSCV 1 LORAS SENIOR CLASS VIDEOS

LSCV 2 LORAS SENIOR CLASS VIDEOS

MASSES AND ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON

MAL 1 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON- LORAS FIELDHOUSE FEBRUARY 22, 1984 (1/2)

MAL 2 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON- LORAS FIELDHOUSE FEBRUARY 22, 1984 (2/2)

MAL 3 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

HAYDN'S MASS APRIL 10, 1988

MAL 4 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

MOZART'S REQUIEM MASS FEBRUARY 12, 1989

MAL 5 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES DEACON MASS SEPTEMBER, 1989

MAL 6 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES DEACON MASS FALL 1989

MAL 7 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES ORDINATION AND INSTALLATION OF THE BISHOP OF SOENS

MAL 8 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

DEDICATION OF O'CONNOR CHAIR FOR CATHOLIC THOUGHT 5/12/99

MAL 9 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES

REV. KARL SCHROEDER'S WAKE 5/5/99

MAL 10 MASSES, ARCHBISHOP LUNCHEON, AND WAKES MASS FOR KARL SCHROEDER

MISCELLANEOUS BANQUETS

MB 1 MISCELANEOUS BANQUETS

FINE ARTS SOCIETY AWARD BANQUET LENORE HOWARD AND DOUG DONALD JAN.27, 1990

MB 2 MISCELLANIOUS BANQUETS 30 FRANK NOONAN ROAST 5/20/84

MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

ML 1 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

STORY TIME: LORAS COLLEGE JIM RYAN PRESENTS LOCAL GHOST STORIES

ML 2 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

CAPTAIN GRACE HOPPER, USNR FUTURE POSSIBILITIES: DATA, HARDWARE, SOFTWARE, AND PEOPLE 10/19/83 (3 COPIES)

ML 3 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

PAUL ALLEN

ML 4 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

COMPUTER PROGRAM "MAKING IT COUNT" (2 COPIES)

ML 5 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

AMBASSADOR JOHN MCDONALD 4/13/89

ML 6 MISCELLANEIOUS LECTURES

PROF. BURNS H. WESTON LECTURE APRIL 23, 1990 "THE PALESTINIAN UPRISNG: INTERNATIONAL LAW AND HUMAN RIGHT"

ML 7 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

FATHER FRANK, TUOHY AUDITORIUM (3/20/90)

ML 8 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

LORAS COLLEGE "YOLANDA KING" 2/27/91

PAT FLEMING, INTERVIEW MSGR. DUNN

ML 9 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURE

MAGDA HERZBERGER'S REQUIEM PERFORMED BY THE CHANCEL CHOIR OF THE FIRST CONGREGATIONAL UNITED CHURACH OF CHRIST 10-27-91

ML10 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURE

TOM WALSH, TUOHY AUDITORIUM (11/3/91)

ML11 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

"CARRIE CHAPMAN COTT: HONORING THE DREAM" (12/22/93) (KLAUER COLLECTION / CDH CREDITED) TIME 20:19

ML12 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

THE BUSINESS OF IMAGES 7-9 P.M.11/4/93

ML13 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

TOM WALSH-ALUMNI-9/30/92 ST. JOE'S SCIENCE HALL SUCCESS AT LC, MOTIVATION & ACHIEVEMENT TO FIRST YEAR STUDENTS

ML14 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES (2 COPIES)

THE HOLOCAUST BY MAGDA HERZBERGER, PRESENTATION AT MAQUOKETA VALLEY JUNIOR HIGH, DELHI 3/10/93

ML15 MISCILLANEOUS LECTURES

MAGDA HERZBERGER TALKS TO THE MINERAL POINT UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

ML16 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

MAGDA HERZBERGER FULTON SCHOOL 4/20/93

ML17 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

ARCHBISHOP JEROME HANUS ISSUES A CAL TO ALL PARISHES, PLAYED FIRST SUNDAY OF ADVENT 1995

ML18 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

GROVER HORNEDANTELOPE 4/7/95 MASTER ANTI-WAR

ML19 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

GROVER HORNEDANTELOPE 4/7/95 COPY ANTI-WAR

ML 20 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

R. FROELICH'S SPEECH IN THE SCIENCE HALL USE OF TECHNOLOGY AT LORAS COLLEGE

ML 21 MISCELLANEIOUS LECTURES

TERRY ANDERSON, 2-4-97 ST. JOE'S AUDITORIUM MASTER

ML 22 MISCELLANEIOUS LECTURES

TERRY ANDERSON, 2-4-97 ST. JOE'S AUDITORIUM (2 COPIES)

ML 23 MISCELLANEIOUS LECTURES

JONATHAN KOZOL 11-19-1996

ML 24 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

NATIVE AMERICAN LECTURE- VERNON BELLCOURT- 2/15/95

ML 25 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

PEACE AND JUSTICE WEEK LECTURE FROM COLMAN MCCARTY.10-6-98

ML 26 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

MSGR. FRIEDL 60TH JUBILEE

ML 27 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

DR. JOHN BURNEY- "THE FINAL ACT"

ML 28 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY AT THE SPECIAL COLLECTIONS ROOM IN LC LIBRARY BOB KLINE & TIM FAY 3/22/07 (3 COPIES)

ML 29 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

KATHY KELLY: VOICES IN THE WILDERNESS

ML 30 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

DR. RUTHANNE KURTH-SCHAI "CHILDREN: OUR HOPE, OUR JOY, OUR PART IN THEIR OPPRESSION" 10/24/91

ML 31 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES

JANE BRYANT QUINN APRIL 24, 2001

ML 32 MISCELLANEOUS LECTURES (2 COPIES)

A WORKSHOP ON CURRENT LEGAL ISSUES IN HIGHER EDUCATION DONALD GEHRING AUGUST 15-16, 1994

MISC. PRODUCTIONS

MP 1 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

"THE FINAL ACT"- A FILM ON THE ACADEMIC LIFE OF JOHN BURNEY

MP 2 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

"SOUTH POLE PADRE" 19:20

MP 3 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

"TEENS ON THE RUN" FOX 28/40 SPECIAL 3/12/96

MP 4 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

"FOR GOD AND COUNTRY" A LORAS COLLEGE PRODUCTION 2003

MP 5 MISC. PRODUCTIONS (2 COPIES)

"OPENING VIDEO" - SUMMER ORIENTATION 1997

MP 6 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

"IT IS SO HARD TO BE POOR" SHARING AND CARING HANDS AND THE STORY OF MARY'S PLACE

MP 7 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

LEAVE A LEGACY

MP 8 MISC. PRODUCTIONS

WOMEN'S CENTER: CHANGING LIVES AND SAVING LIVES

MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

MBLS 1 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES (3 COPIES)

WILLIAM J. BENETT, PH.D. 3/16/95 MASTER

MBLS 2 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

JONATHAN KOZOL SPEECH 11/18/96

MBLS 3 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

SISTER HELEN PREJEAN 4/23/97

MBLS 4 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

HELEN THOMAS 9/29/98 (3 COPIES) - MASTER

MBLS 5 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

GEORGE WILL10/99

MBLS 6 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

CARDINAL ARINZE LECTURE 4/27/2000 (2 COPIES) - MASTER

MBLS 7 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

CARDINAL ARINZE YOUTH GATHERING 4/27/2000 (2 COPIES) - MASTER

MBLS 8 MSGR. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES

GEORGE WILL11-9-99 (MASTER COPY)

MBLS 9 MSRG. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES (2 COPIES)

DEAL HUDSON 10-25-01

MBLS 10 MSRG. BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES (2 COPIES) BOWIE KUHN 4-11-02 7pm

MBLS 11 MSRG BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES MORRIS DEES 11-11-98.

MBLS 12 MSRG BARTA DISTINGUISHED LECTURE SERIES TOM MONAGHAN 9/28/00- MASTER

FIRST FOUNDERS LECTURE SERIES

FFLS 1 FIRST FOUNDERS LECTURE DR. MARY JOHNSON- FALL 1996

PRESIDENTS

P 1 PRESIDENTS

BARTA INAUGURATION OCT. 23, 1988

P 2 PRESIDENTS

BARTA INAUGURATION NEWSCASTS KDUB, KWWL, KGAN

P 3 PRESIDENTS

NEWS CASTS ON MSGR. BARTA'S PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURATION KGAN

P 4 PRESIDENTS

NEWS CASTS ON MSGR. BARTA'S PRESIDENTIAL INAUGURATION KWWL, KDUB MASTER

P 5 PRESIDENTS

BARTA INAUGURATION 22ND PRESIDENT OF LORAS COLLEGE

P 6 PRESIDENTS

INAUGURATION OF REV. MSGR. JAMES BARTA, 22ND PRESIDENT OF LORAS COLLEGE 10-28-88 (4 COPIES)

P 7 PRESIDENTS

MSGR. JAMES BARTA PROFILE; OCTOBER, NOVEMBER1992; SARAH MURPHY FOR LCTV

P 8 PRESIDENTS

FATHER BARTA'S NEWS CONFERENCE "FATHER BARTA TO LEAVE LORAS" 4-21-94

P 9 PRESIDENTS

MSGR. BARTA ANSWERING QUESTIONS ABOUT LORAS (BAD COPY)
P 10 PRESIDENTS

BARTA ALCOHOL AWARENESS ANNOUNCEMENT FOR LC10/7

P 11 PRESIDENTS

DR. FROEHLICH INAUGURATION 10-26-95

P 12 PRESIDENTS

DR. FROEHLICH INAUGURATION MASS 10-27-95

P 13 PRESIDENTS

PRESS CONFERENCE FOR DR. FROEHLICH 12/2/94

P 14 PRESIDENTS

DR. FROEHLICH: PRESS CONFERENCE ON TUITION AND THE NEW CIRRICULUM

P15 PRESIDENTS

INAUGURATION OF REV. MSGR. JAMES BARTA, 22ND PRESIDENT OF LORAS COLLEGE

P 16 PRESIDENTS

PRESIDENT FROEHLIC: "THE FINAL DAYS" 4-30-2001

P 17 PRESIDENTS

INAUGURATION OF JOSEPH GOWER INSTALLATION CEREMONY 9/30/01

P 18 PRESIDENTS

INAUGURATION OF JOSEPH GOWER INAUGURATION MASS 9/30/01

P 19 PRESIDENTS

KERRIGAN FINAL SHOW 2004

P 20 PRESIDENTS

INAUGURATION OF PRESIDENT JAMES COLLINS 26TH PRESIDENT OCTOBER 1, 2004 (5 COPIES)

P 21 PRESIDENTS

LORAS COLLEGE 57:15 CUE TO COLOR BARS BARTA HIGHLIGHT

PRIEST'S CONVOCATION

PC 1 PRIESTS' CONVOCATION

1990 PLENARY SESSION I: FR. KEVIN O'ROURKE, OP

PC 2 PRIESTS' CONVOCATION

1990 PLENARY SESSION II: FR. KEVIN O'ROURKE, OP

PC 3 PRIESTS' CONVOCATION

1990 PLENARY SESSION III: FR. KEVIN O'ROURKE, OP; LAWRENCE KUKLA, MD; AND MARY LYNN NEUHAUS, JD

PC 4 PRIESTS' CONVOCATION

1990 PLENARY SESSION VI: CHUCK CERONSKY, MA

PC 5 PRIESTS' CONVOCATION

1990 PLENARY SESSION VII: SR. JEAN DEBLOIS, CSJ, RN, PH.D.

SPORTS - ALL SPORTS CAMP

SC 1 ALL SPORTS CAMP LORAS

DR. ROBERT TUCKER

SC 2 ALL SPORTS CAMP

SPORTS CAMP TV 40 RAW FOOTAGE AND INTERVIEWS C. LATE 1980'S OR PRE 1992 VIDEO ALSO CONTAINS PROMOS FOR MOVIE "AN AMERICAN TAIL"

SPORTS - BASKETBALL

SB 1 BASKETBALL

LORAS BASKETBALL COACH MIKE JASKULSKI (NEW COACH) **HOST** KELLY MYERS FALL 1984 (20 MIN)

SB 2 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS LUTHER 1/23/93

SB 3 BASKETBALL

1994 SIMPSON VS LORAS, LORAS VS. SIMPSON WOMEN'S BASKETBALL

SB 4 BASKETBALL

1994 LORAS VS WARTBURG, WARTBURG VS LORAS WOMEN'S BASKETBALL

SB 5 BASKETBALL

(4 COPIES) 1983 KANSAS CITY (NAIA TOURNAMENT) LORAS VS SALEM LORAS VS FT. HAYS

SB 6 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS WARTBURG 1/4/05 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 7 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS WARTBURG 2/7/06 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 8 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS WARTBURG 1/17/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 9 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS SIMPSON 1/31/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 10 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS WARTBURG 2/6/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 11 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS SIMPSON 2/22/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 12 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS U.W.-OSHKOSH 11/16/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 13 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS ROCKFORD 11/17/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 14 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS DOMINICAN 11/20/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 15 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS BELOID 12/8/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 16 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS ASHFORD 12/8/07 WOMENS BASKETBALL

SB 17 BASKETBALL

LORAS VS LAKELAND—UNDATED WOMENS BASKETBALL

SPORTS - FOOTBALL

SF 1 FOOTBALL

FOOTBALL RECRUITING TAPE MASTER EDIT

SF 2 FOOTBALL

FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHT FILM, DEAN FARLEY MASTER

SF 3 FOOTBALL

1985 LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL

SF 4 FOOTBALL

HALL OF FAME 9/6/86

SF 5 FOOTBALL

1986 FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS

SF 6 FOOTBALL

1987 LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS

SF 7 FOOTBALL

1988 FOOTBALL RECRUITING TAPE (MASTER)

SF 8 FOOTBALL

1988 FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS (MASTER)

SF 9 FOOTBALL

1989 LORAS FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS

SF 10 FOOTBALL

1990 LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS

SF 11 FOOTBALL

1991 FOOTBALL RECRUITING TAPE (2 COPIES)

SF 12 FOOTBALL

1991 LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL IBC SIMPSON, CENTRAL, UPPER IOWA, LUTHER (MASTER1OF 2)

SF 13 FOOTBALL

1991 LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE, WILLIAM PENN, BUENA VISTA, QUINCY, WARTBURG (MASTER 2 OF 2)

SF 14 FOOTBALL

1992 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 1 (MASTER)

SF 15 FOOTBALL

1992 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 2 (MASTER)

SF 16 FOOTBALL

1992 LORAS FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHTS

SF 17 FOOTBALL

1993 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 1

SF 18 FOOTBALL

1993 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 2

SF 19 FOOTBALL

1994 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 1

SF 20 FOOTBALL

1994 FOOTBALL SEASON TAPE 2

SF 21 FOOTBALL

1995 LORAS FOOTBALL TAPE 1 OF 2 U.W. LACROSSE, IBC, BV, UD, SIMPSON

SF 22 FOOTBALL

1995 LORAS FOOTBALL TAPE 2 OF 2 W.M. PENN, CENTRAL, LUTHER, UPPER IOWA, WARTBURG

SF 23 FOOTBALL

1998 FOOTBALL SEASON (PART 1) – COE, CENTRAL, UPPER IOWA, WILLIAM PENN, WARTBURG

SF 24 FOOTBALL

1998 FOOTBALL SEASON (PART 2) – BUENA VISTA, CORNELL, SIMPSON, LUTHER, UNIVERSITY OF DUBUOUE.

SF 25 FOOTBALL

LORAS V. ST. AMBROSE FOOT BALL GAME 42-22 1976 (3 COPIES)

SF 26 FOOTBALL

1998 LORAS FOOTBALL HIGHLIGHT FILM 10 MIN.

SF 27 FOOTBALL

LORAS FOOTBALL 2001(2 COPIES)

SF 28 FOOTBALL

LORAS COLLEGE FOOTBALL HIGHLITES 80's, 90's (2 COPIES)

SF 29 FOOTBALL

ST. AMBROSE UNIVERSITY FOOTBALL 1978-1981 (2 COPIES)

SF 30 FOOTBALL (DVD)

HONORING THE COACH: A DVD COMMEMORATING THE RETIREMENT OF BOB BIERIE (3 COPIES)

SF 31 FOOTBALL

LORAS V CORNELL 09/18/2004 EXCHANGE COPY #6

SF 32 FOOTBALL

COE V LORAS 10/30/2004 WIDE COPY

SF 33 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V ST. AMBROSE 09/02/2006 COPY 4

SF 34 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V BUENA VISTA 10/21/2006

SF 35 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V ST. THOMAS 09/09/2006 COPY 6

SF 36 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V SIMPSON 11/04/2006 COPY 1

SF 37 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE 09/23/2008 COPY 6

SF 38 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

LORAS V CORNELL COLLEGE 10/07/2006

SF 39 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

COE V LORAS 09/30/2006

SF 40 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE V LORAS 09/23/2006 WIDE COPY

SF 41 FOOTBALL (MINI DISK)

CENTRAL 44 V LORAS 7 10/28/2006 WIDE COPY

SF 42 FOOTBALL

LORAS V UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE 11/06/2004 EXCHANGE COPY #2 SF 43 FOOTBALL

LORAS V BUENA VISTA 10/02/2004 EXCHANGE COPY #6

SF 44 FOOTBALL

CENTRAL COLLEGE V LORAS 09/25/2004

SF 45 FOOTBALL

LORAS V ST. AMBROSE 09/11/2004 EXCHANGE COPY #3

SPORTS- GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

SGM 1 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

18TH HALL OF FAME 9-23-2000

SGM 2 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

19TH HALL OF FAME 9-21-2001 (2 COPIES)

SGM 3 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

21st ANNUAL ATHLETIC HALL OF FAME DINNER- SEPTEMBER 27th, 2003 (2 COPIES)

SGM 4 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

22nd ANNUAL ATHLETIC HALL OF FAME DINNER - SEPTEMBER 18th, 2004

SGM 5 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

1992 HALL OF FAME

SGM 6 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

HALL OF FAME 2009 (4 COPIES)

SGM 7 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS (2 COPIES)

MOMENTS LOST IN LORAS SPORTS HISTORY BY LAUREN SQUIRES MEDIA STUDENTS CAPSTONE 2008

SGM 8 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

HALL OF FAME CEREMONY 9-6-08 (4 COPIES)

SGM 9 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS (2 COPIES)

HALL OF FAME SEPTEMBER 22, 2007 #25

SGM 10 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

FOR THE GLORY: A LORAS COLLEGE PRODUCTION 9-5-03 (8 COPIES)

SGM 11 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

DR. ROBERT TUCKER RETIREMENT CELEBRATION FRIDAY OCTOBER 14, 2005 4'39" (4 COPIES)

SGM 12 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

FAREWELLS TO BOB BIERIE

SGM 13 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

ROAST OF BOB BIERIE PART 1 OF 2

SGM 14 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

ROAST OF BOB BIERIE PART 2 OF 2

SGM 15 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

2011 DVD HALL OF FAME ATHLETIC HALL OF FAME SEPTEMBER 10, 2011

SGM 16 GENERAL MISCELLANEOUS

2011 LORAS COLLEGE HALL OF FAME PHOTOS 09-10-11

SPORTS - HOCKEY

SH 1 HOCKEY

LORAS COLLEGE HOCKEY NOVEMBER 18, 1992

SPORTS - NATIONAL COLLEGE BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

SNCBT 1 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT CHAMPIONSHIP, CH 40 1986 TAPE 1

SNCBT 2 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT CHAMPIONSHIP, CH.40 1986 TAPE 2

SNCBT 3 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT CHAMPIONSHIP, CH. 40 1986 TAPE 3

SNCBT 4 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT HIGHLIGHTS 1986

SNCBT 5 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT GROUP W CABLE WRAP UP JAN. 1986

- SNBCT 6 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S FINAL 1987
- SNCBT 7 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT GAME #20 MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP 1988 ST. THOMAS VS ST. FRANCIS 1 OF 2
- SNCBT 8 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT GAME #20 MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP 1988 ST. THOMAS VS ST. FRANCIS 2 OF 2
- SNCBT 9 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT 1989 MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 1)
- SNCBT 10 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT 1989 MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 2)
- SNCBT 11 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1989 NCBT WOMEN AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP
- SNCBT 12 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT WOMEN AND MEN'S FNN/SCORE CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES 1989
- SNCBT 13 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT PRE-GAME MEN'S AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP 1990 (1 OF 3)
- SNCBT 14 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES 1990 (2 OF 3)
- SNCBT 15 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES 1990 (3 OF 3)
- SNCBT 16 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MASS JAN 5, 1990
- SNCBT 17 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1990 NCBT MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 1 OF 3)
- SNCBT 18 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1990 NCBT MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 2 OF 3)
- SNCBT 19 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT
 1990 NCBT MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 3 OF 3)
- SNCBT 20 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1990 NCBT MEN'S FINAL CHAMPIONSHIP GAME (KCRG-TV)
- SNCBT 21 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT LORAS COLLEGE NCBT NEWSCAST JAN 5, 1990 ON "GOOD MORNING AMERICA"
- SNCBT 22 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT KICK-OFF COCKTAIL GUEST SPEAKER; DICK VITALE
- SNCBT 23 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S AND WOMEN'S FINALS (TAPE 1)
- SNCBT 24 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S AND WOMEN'S FINALS (TAPE 2)
- SNCBT 25 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S AND WOMEN'S FINALS (TAPE 3)
- SNCBT 26 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1991 NCBT MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES SNCBT 27 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

- 1992 NCBT CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES MEN AND WOMEN
- SNCBT 28 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1992 NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 1)
- SNCBT 29 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT
 - 1992 NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 2)
- SNCBT 30 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT
 - 1992 NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (TAPE 3)
- SNCBT 31 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1992 NCBT MEN AND WOMEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES
- SNCBT 32 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1992 NCBT MEN'S FINAL CHAMPIONSHIP GAME (KCRG-TV)
- SNCBT 33 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT PROMO: 60 & 30 (JAN LEISER)
- SNCBT 34 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT EXPERIENCE THE PRIDE 9 MINUTES
- SNCBT 35 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT LOGOS
- SNCBT 36 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT PROMO
- SNCBT 37 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (1 OF 3)
- SNCBT 38 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (2 OF 3)
- SNCBT 39 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT WOMEN'S AND MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES (3 OF 3)
- SNCBT 40 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1993 NCBT WOMEN'S AND MENS
- SNCBT 41 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1994 CHAMPIONSHIP
- SNCBT 42 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1995 CHAMPIONSHIP GAMES WOMEN'S AND MENS 1-8-95 MASTER
- SNCBT 43 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1995 MEN TEAM
- SNCBT 44 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1995 WOMEN TEAM
- SNCBT 45 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1996 NCBT FINALS: TAPE 1 OF 3 MASTER
- SNCBT 46 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1996 NCBT FINALS: TAPE 2 OF 3 MASTER
- SNCBT 47 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1996 NCBT FINALS: TAPE 3 OF 3 MASTER
- SNCBT 48 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1996 NCBT FINALS: LORAS WOMEN AND MENS BASKETBALL 1/7/96
- SNCBT 49 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1997 NCBT CHAMPIONSHIPS: TAPE 1 OF 3
- SNCBT 50 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT

1997 NCBT CHAMPIONSHIPS: TAPE 2 OF 3

SNCBT 51 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 1997 NCBT CHAMPIONSHIPS: TAPE 3 OF 3

SNCBT 52 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAME 11/23/97 TAPE 1 OF 2

SNCBT 53 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT MEN'S CHAMPIONSHIP GAME 11/23/97 TAPE 2 OF 2

SNCBT 54 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT COMMERCIAL: 30 OCTOBER 1997

SNCBT 55 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT COMMERCIAL: 30 "DON'T MISS NEXT YEAR'S..."11/11/97

SNCBT 56 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT COMMERCIAL: 30 10-21-97

SNCBT 57 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT T.V. COMMERCIAL: 30 11-11-97

SNCBT 58 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT "NCBT EXPERIENCE THE PRIDE"

SNCBT 59 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT BILL BRADLY

SNCBT 60 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT LORAS COLLEGE 30 SEC PROMO

SNCBT 61 NATIONAL CATHOLIC BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT NCBT OUTTAKES KICK OFF PARTY

SPORTS - WRESTLING

SW 1 WRESTLING

ALUMNI WRESTLING

SW 2 WRESTLING

ALUMNI WRESTLING 1986

SW 3 WRESTLING

ALUMNI WRESTLING 1987

SW 4 WRESTLING

ALUMNI WRESTLING 1988

SW 5 WRESTLING

2005 IIAC CONFERENCE FINALS (IOWA PUBLIC TELEVISION)

SW 6 WRESTLING

2004 WINTER CBS SPORTS CLIP

MISSING VIDEOS

AS 121, 127, 128, 129 DE 16 HD 4 LL 2, 13, 14 LP 82, 89, 136, 137, 138, 139 MB 1